

### THE COCHIN COLLEGE

Koovapadam, Kochi-2

Affiliated To Mahatma Gandhi University Re-accredited by NAAC With B+ Grade

Fourth Cycle NAAC Accreditation 2024



### Criterion 5

Student Support and Progression

### **DVV** Clarifications

5.1 Student support

5.1.2

5.1.2. Following capacity development and skills enhancement activities are organised for improving students' capability

5.1.2 Attendance list and certificates 50 percent of students enrolled in Language and Communication skills during 2019-24

Submitted to





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

### **KOCHI - 682 002**

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in

#### Contents

| 1         | Talk on Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory | 2          |
|-----------|---|------------|
| 2         | Performance Making as Knowledge Production-Expert talk                                    | 55         |
| 3         | Talk on Globalization and Contemporary Poems  | 100        |
| 4         | Lecture Series"Pikcher Perfect(?): Decoding Popular Indian Cinema"                        | 143        |
| 5         | AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm"   | 187        |
| 6         | Meet the Author-Veena Venugopal   | 245        |
| 7         | Meet the Author-Mini Babu   | 287        |
| 8         | Class on Nataka Sahithyam   | 349        |
| 9         | Book Talk - 3: Ladies of the Moon   | 394        |
| <b>10</b> | Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation  | 456        |
| 11        | Learning French Through Stories   | 504        |
| <b>12</b> | Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth  | <b>544</b> |





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in

1 Talk on Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory

Attendance List and Certificates of students





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

### **KOCHI - 682 002**

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in

List of Participants -Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory 28/05/2020

| 28/05/20 | 20                    |            |
|----------|-----------------------|------------|
| SI no.   | Name                  | Class      |
|          | APARNA SHAJI          | BA English |
|          | ATHUL SHIBU           | BA English |
| 3        | DEVI PRIYADARSINI     | BA English |
| 4        | FARHANA R.A.          | BA English |
| 5        | FATHIMA IHSANA        | BA English |
| 6        | FOUZYA P.N            | BA English |
| 7        | HELANA JUSTIN         | BA English |
| 8        | KIRAN K.              | BA English |
| 9        | KRIPA V K             | BA English |
| 10       | MARY RONA             | BA English |
| 11       | MISRIYA               | BA English |
| 12       | MRUDULA MOHAN         | BA English |
| 13       | NAURIN . K . N        | BA English |
| 14       | SHABANA . K . B       | BA English |
| 15       | SOUMYA . K . S        | BA English |
| 16       | SREELAKSHMI . P. U    | BA English |
| 17       | Evelin Elizabeth V.P. | BA English |
| 18       | Fidha Fathima M.F     | BA English |
| 19       | Krishna P.V           | BA English |
| 20       | Mary Diya A.G.        | BA English |
|          | N. Amrutha            | BA English |
| 22       | Safna M. Siraj        | BA English |
|          | Sandra Williams P.W.  | BA English |
|          | Savio Joseph P.P.     | BA English |
|          | Sayanora K.V.         | BA English |
|          | Sruthymol T.S.        | BA English |
| 27       | Varna K.V.            | BA English |
| 28       | Vishnu V.J.           | BA English |
| 29       | Aasiya Firoz          | BA English |
| 30       | Abhiram Sangeeth B.   | BA English |
| 31       | Abhishek V.T.         | BA English |
| 32       | Anjana P.P.           | BA English |
|          | Aromal Raj R.         | BA English |
|          | Farha V. Noushad      | BA English |
|          | Mathew Xavier         | BA English |
| <b>-</b> | S. Shafna             | BA English |
| 37       | Shifana K. Najeeb     | BA English |
|          | T. N. Thasni          | BA English |
|          | Uthara Shanil         | BA English |
|          | ADHARSH A NAIR        | BA English |
|          | AKSHAI I. S           | BA English |
| -        | AKSHAYA K. PRASANNAN  | BA English |
| -        | ALPHY MARY P.A        | BA English |
|          |                       | 1          |





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

### **KOCHI - 682 002**

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in

| 44 | AMITHA THAMPI   | BA English |
|----|-----------------|------------|
| 45 | AMRUTHA J       | BA English |
| 46 | ANAGHA C THAMPI | BA English |
| 47 | ANJALI ANIL     | BA English |
| 48 | ANTONY          | BA English |
| 49 | V S SREEDEVI    | BA English |
| 50 | VISHNUJITH D V  | BA English |





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms APARNA SHAJI, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 28/05/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ATHUL SHIBU, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 29/05/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms DEVI PRIYADARSINI, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 30/05/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms FARHANA R.A., BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 31/05/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms FATHIMA IHSANA, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 01/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms FOUZYA P.N, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 02/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms HELANA JUSTIN, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 03/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University
Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms KIRAN K., BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 04/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms KRIPA V K, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 05/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms MARY RONA, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 06/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms MISRIYA, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 07/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms MRUDULA MOHAN, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 08/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms NAURIN . K . N, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 09/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SHABANA . K . B, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 10/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SOUMYA . K . S, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 11/06/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SREELAKSHMI . P. U, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 12/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Evelin Elizabeth V.P., BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 13/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Fidha Fathima M.F, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 14/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Krishna P.V, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 15/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Mary Diya A.G., BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 16/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms N. Amrutha, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 17/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Safna M. Siraj, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 18/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Sandra Williams P.W., BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 19/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Savio Joseph P.P., BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 20/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Sayanora K.V., BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 21/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Sruthymol T.S., BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 22/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Varna K.V., BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 23/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Vishnu V.J., BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 24/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Aasiya Firoz, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 25/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Abhiram Sangeeth B., BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Abhishek V.T., BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 27/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Anjana P.P., BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 28/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Aromal Raj R., BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 29/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Farha V. Noushad, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 30/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Mathew Xavier, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 01/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms S. Shafna, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 02/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Shifana K. Najeeb, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 03/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms T. N. Thasni, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 04/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Uthara Shanil, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 05/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ADHARSH A NAIR, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 06/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms AKSHAI I. S, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 07/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms AKSHAYA K. PRASANNAN, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 08/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ALPHY MARY P.A, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 09/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms AMITHA THAMPI, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 10/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms AMRUTHA J, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 11/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ANAGHA C THAMPI, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 12/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ANJALI ANIL, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 13/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ANTONY, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 14/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms V S SREEDEVI, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 15/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms VISHNUJITH D V, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Introduction to 20th Century and Early 21st Century Literary Criticism and Theory organised by The Cochin College, on 16/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in

2 Performance Making as Knowledge Production-Expert talk Attendance List and Certificates of students



email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

### **KOCHI - 682 002**

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

List of Participants -Performance Making as Knowledge Production 29/05/2020

|          | articipants -Performance Mak<br>I | _             |
|----------|-----------------------------------|---------------|
| SI no.   | Name                              | Class         |
|          | ADHARSH A NAIR                    | BA English    |
|          | AKSHAI I. S                       | BA English    |
|          | AKSHAYA K. PRASANNA               |               |
|          | ALPHY MARY P.A                    | BA English    |
| -        | AMITHA THAMPI                     | BA English    |
|          | AMRUTHA J                         | BA English    |
| <b>!</b> | ANAGHA C THAMPI                   | BA English    |
|          | ANJALI ANIL                       | BA English    |
|          | ANTONY                            | BA English    |
| -        | APARNA SHAJI                      | BA English    |
| 11       | ATHUL SHIBU                       | BA English    |
| 12       | DEVI PRIYADARSINI                 | BA English    |
| 13       | FARHANA R.A.                      | BA English    |
| 14       | FATHIMA IHSANA                    | BA English    |
| 15       | FOUZYA P.N                        | BA English    |
| 16       | HELANA JUSTIN                     | BA English    |
| 17       | HIRAN MOHAN                       | BA English    |
| 18       | KIRAN K.                          | BA English    |
| 19       | KRIPA V K                         | BA English    |
| 20       | MARY RONA                         | BA English    |
| 21       | SHABANA . K . B                   | BA English    |
| 22       | SOUMYA . K . S                    | BA English    |
| 23       | SREELAKSHMI . P. U                | BA English    |
| 24       | SUJITH E.S                        | BA English    |
| 25       | V S SREEDEVI                      | BA English    |
| 26       | STEFFY MARAGATHAM P               | BA English    |
| 27       | VARNA K V                         | BA English    |
| 28       | ANAKHA N S                        | BA English    |
| 29       | ABHIRAM SANGEETH B                | BA English    |
| 30       | ARYALAKSHMI K M                   | BA English    |
| 31       | ANWIN SAJU                        | BA English    |
| 32       | FARHANA A NAUSHAD                 | BA English    |
| 33       | FIDHA FATHIMA M F                 | BA English    |
| -        | KRISHNA P V                       | BA English    |
| <b>+</b> | MODHIMOL P N                      | BA English    |
|          | SAYANORA K V                      | BA English    |
| -        | SHABNAM S C                       | BA English    |
|          | UNNIMAYA KISHORE                  | BA English    |
|          | UTHARA SHANIL                     | BA English    |
|          | AASIYA FIROZ                      | BA English    |
|          | AKSA M S                          | BA English    |
|          | ANJANA P P                        | BA English    |
|          |                                   | p, t Lingilon |





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in

43 DILSHA NAVAZ

BA English





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ADHARSH A NAIR, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Performance Making as Knowledge Production organised by The Cochin College, on 29/05/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms AKSHAI I. S, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Performance Making as Knowledge Production organised by The Cochin College, on 30/05/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms AKSHAYA K. PRASANNA, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Performance Making as Knowledge Production organised by The Cochin College, on 31/05/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ALPHY MARY P.A, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Performance Making as Knowledge Production organised by The Cochin College, on 01/06/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms AMITHA THAMPI, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Performance Making as Knowledge Production organised by The Cochin College, on 02/06/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms AMRUTHA J, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Performance Making as Knowledge Production organised by The Cochin College, on 03/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ANAGHA C THAMPI, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Performance Making as Knowledge Production organised by The Cochin College, on 04/06/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ANJALI ANIL, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Performance Making as Knowledge Production organised by The Cochin College, on 05/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ANTONY, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Performance Making as Knowledge Production organised by The Cochin College, on 06/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms APARNA SHAJI, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Performance Making as Knowledge Production organised by The Cochin College, on 07/06/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ATHUL SHIBU, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Performance Making as Knowledge Production organised by The Cochin College, on 08/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms DEVI PRIYADARSINI, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Performance Making as Knowledge Production organised by The Cochin College, on 09/06/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms FARHANA R.A., BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Performance Making as Knowledge Production organised by The Cochin College, on 10/06/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms FATHIMA IHSANA, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Performance Making as Knowledge Production organised by The Cochin College, on 11/06/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms FOUZYA P.N, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Performance Making as Knowledge Production organised by The Cochin College, on 12/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms HELANA JUSTIN, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Performance Making as Knowledge Production organised by The Cochin College, on 13/06/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms HIRAN MOHAN, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Performance Making as Knowledge Production organised by The Cochin College, on 14/06/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms KIRAN K., BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Performance Making as Knowledge Production organised by The Cochin College, on 15/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms KRIPA V K, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Performance Making as Knowledge Production organised by The Cochin College, on 16/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms MARY RONA, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Performance Making as Knowledge Production organised by The Cochin College, on 17/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SHABANA . K . B, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Performance Making as Knowledge Production organised by The Cochin College, on 18/06/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SOUMYA . K . S, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Performance Making as Knowledge Production organised by The Cochin College, on 19/06/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SREELAKSHMI . P. U, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Performance Making as Knowledge Production organised by The Cochin College, on 20/06/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SUJITH E.S, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Performance Making as Knowledge Production organised by The Cochin College, on 21/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

 $Mr/Ms\ V\ S\ SREEDEVI$ , BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Performance Making as Knowledge Production organised by The Cochin College, on 22/06/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms STEFFY MARAGATHAM P, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Performance Making as Knowledge Production organised by The Cochin College, on 23/06/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms VARNA K V, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Performance Making as Knowledge Production organised by The Cochin College, on 24/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ANAKHA N S, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Performance Making as Knowledge Production organised by The Cochin College, on 25/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ABHIRAM SANGEETH B, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Performance Making as Knowledge Production organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ARYALAKSHMI K M, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Performance Making as Knowledge Production organised by The Cochin College, on 27/06/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ANWIN SAJU, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Performance Making as Knowledge Production organised by The Cochin College, on 28/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms FARHANA A NAUSHAD, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Performance Making as Knowledge Production organised by The Cochin College, on 29/06/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms FIDHA FATHIMA M F, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Performance Making as Knowledge Production organised by The Cochin College, on 30/06/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms KRISHNA P V, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Performance Making as Knowledge Production organised by The Cochin College, on 01/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms MODHIMOL P N, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Performance Making as Knowledge Production organised by The Cochin College, on 02/07/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SAYANORA K V, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Performance Making as Knowledge Production organised by The Cochin College, on 03/07/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SHABNAM S C, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Performance Making as Knowledge Production organised by The Cochin College, on 04/07/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms UNNIMAYA KISHORE, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Performance Making as Knowledge Production organised by The Cochin College, on 05/07/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms UTHARA SHANIL, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Performance Making as Knowledge Production organised by The Cochin College, on 06/07/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms AASIYA FIROZ, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Performance Making as Knowledge Production organised by The Cochin College, on 07/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms AKSA M S, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Performance Making as Knowledge Production organised by The Cochin College, on 08/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ANJANA P P, BA English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Performance Making as Knowledge Production organised by The Cochin College, on 09/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in

3 Talk on Globalization and Contemporary Poems

Attendance List and Certificates of students



email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

## **KOCHI - 682 002**

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

List of Participants -Globalization and Contemporary Poems 24/09/2020

| List of Participants -Globalization and Contemporary Poems 24/09/2020 |                         |                               |
|---|-------------------------|-------------------------------|
|   | Name                    | Class                         |
|   | FARHA V NOUSHAD         | B A English                   |
|   | MARY DIYA A G           | B A English                   |
| 3   | N AMRUTHA               | B A English                   |
| 4   | S SHAFNA                | B A English                   |
| 5   | SAFNA M SIRAJ           | B A English                   |
| -   | STEFFY MARAGATHAM P     | B A English                   |
|   | ARYALAKSHMI K M         | B A English                   |
| 8   | ANWIN SAJU              | B A English                   |
| 9   | BINTO K BENNY           | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |
| 10  | DEVIKA C A              | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |
| 11  | ENOSH PAUL              | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |
| 12  | GANGA BINNY             | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |
| 13  | KAVYA SIVADAS           | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |
| 14  | LIJO M JOSEPH           | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |
| 15  | MATHEW PAUL             | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |
| 16  | SAFUVANA PARVEEN P B    | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |
| 17  | SOOSHMA SEKHAR          | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |
| 18  | VISHAK K S              | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |
| 19  | VRINDA P S              | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |
| 20  | AASHNA N R              | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |
| 21  | AMITHA KRISHNA G        | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |
| 22  | SHIFANA HASSAN P.R.     | B A Economics                 |
| 23  | SREEJITH C B.           | B A Economics                 |
| 24  | STENY REBELLO           | B A Economics                 |
| 25  | SUBAIDA K.S.            | B A Economics                 |
| 26  | VISHUPRASAD K.A.        | B A Economics                 |
| 27  | ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV      | B A Economics                 |
| 28  | ANANTHU P.P.            | B A Economics                 |
| 29  | ASHHALA ANSAR           | B A Economics                 |
| 30  | ASHIKA I .S.            | B A Economics                 |
| 31  | ATHIRA ANILKUMAR        | B A Economics                 |
|   | ATHIRA R.               | B A Economics                 |
| 33  | RUBEENA HARIS           | BSc Physics                   |
| 34  | SACHIN SUREND           | BSc Physics                   |
| 35  | SAJNA N S               | BSc Physics                   |
| 36  | AGNEL JOLLY             | BSc Physics                   |
| 37  | AMEER SUHAIL K B        | BSc Physics                   |
| 38  | ANTONY SEBASTIAN ANJELO | BSc Physics                   |
| 39  | AZNA SALAM              | BSc Physics                   |
| 40  | IJAS AHAMMED            | BSc Physics                   |
|   |                         |                               |





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms FARHA V NOUSHAD, B A English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Globalization and Contemporary Poems organised by The Cochin College, on 24/09/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms MARY DIYA A G, B A English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Globalization and Contemporary Poems organised by The Cochin College, on 25/09/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms N AMRUTHA, B A English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Globalization and Contemporary Poems organised by The Cochin College, on 26/09/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms S SHAFNA, B A English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Globalization and Contemporary Poems organised by The Cochin College, on 27/09/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SAFNA M SIRAJ, B A English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Globalization and Contemporary Poems organised by The Cochin College, on 28/09/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms STEFFY MARAGATHAM P, B A English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Globalization and Contemporary Poems organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ARYALAKSHMI K M, B A English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Globalization and Contemporary Poems organised by The Cochin College, on 30/09/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ANWIN SAJU, B A English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Globalization and Contemporary Poems organised by The Cochin College, on 01/10/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms BINTO K BENNY, B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Globalization and Contemporary Poems organised by The Cochin College, on 02/10/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

# **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms DEVIKA C A, B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Globalization and Contemporary Poems organised by The Cochin College, on 03/10/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ENOSH PAUL, B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Globalization and Contemporary Poems organised by The Cochin College, on 04/10/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms GANGA BINNY, B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Globalization and Contemporary Poems organised by The Cochin College, on 05/10/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms KAVYA SIVADAS, B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Globalization and Contemporary Poems organised by The Cochin College, on 06/10/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms LIJO M JOSEPH, B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Globalization and Contemporary Poems organised by The Cochin College, on 07/10/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms MATHEW PAUL, B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Globalization and Contemporary Poems organised by The Cochin College, on 08/10/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SAFUVANA PARVEEN P B, B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Globalization and Contemporary Poems organised by The Cochin College, on 09/10/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SOOSHMA SEKHAR, B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Globalization and Contemporary Poems organised by The Cochin College, on 10/10/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



# THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms VISHAK K S, B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Globalization and Contemporary Poems organised by The Cochin College, on 11/10/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms VRINDA P S, B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Globalization and Contemporary Poems organised by The Cochin College, on 12/10/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

# **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms AASHNA N R, B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Globalization and Contemporary Poems organised by The Cochin College, on 13/10/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms AMITHA KRISHNA G, B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Globalization and Contemporary Poems organised by The Cochin College, on 14/10/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

# **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SHIFANA HASSAN P.R., B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Globalization and Contemporary Poems organised by The Cochin College, on 15/10/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SREEJITH C B., B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Globalization and Contemporary Poems organised by The Cochin College, on 16/10/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



# THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

# **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms STENY REBELLO, B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Globalization and Contemporary Poems organised by The Cochin College, on 17/10/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



# THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SUBAIDA K.S., B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Globalization and Contemporary Poems organised by The Cochin College, on 18/10/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

# **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms VISHUPRASAD K.A., B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Globalization and Contemporary Poems organised by The Cochin College, on 19/10/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

# **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV, B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Globalization and Contemporary Poems organised by The Cochin College, on 20/10/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



# THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

# **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ANANTHU P.P., B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Globalization and Contemporary Poems organised by The Cochin College, on 21/10/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

# **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ASHHALA ANSAR, B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Globalization and Contemporary Poems organised by The Cochin College, on 22/10/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



# THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

# **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ASHIKA I .S., B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Globalization and Contemporary Poems organised by The Cochin College, on 23/10/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

# **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ATHIRA ANILKUMAR, B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Globalization and Contemporary Poems organised by The Cochin College, on 24/10/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ATHIRA R., B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Globalization and Contemporary Poems organised by The Cochin College, on 25/10/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms RUBEENA HARIS, BSc Physics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Globalization and Contemporary Poems organised by The Cochin College, on 26/10/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



# THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SACHIN SUREND, BSc Physics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Globalization and Contemporary Poems organised by The Cochin College, on 27/10/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SAJNA N S, BSc Physics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Globalization and Contemporary Poems organised by The Cochin College, on 28/10/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms AGNEL JOLLY, BSc Physics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Globalization and Contemporary Poems organised by The Cochin College, on 29/10/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms AMEER SUHAIL K B, BSc Physics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Globalization and Contemporary Poems organised by The Cochin College, on 30/10/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ANTONY SEBASTIAN ANJELO, BSc Physics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Globalization and Contemporary Poems organised by The Cochin College, on 31/10/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



## THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms AZNA SALAM, BSc Physics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Globalization and Contemporary Poems organised by The Cochin College, on 01/11/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



# THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

## **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms IJAS AHAMMED, BSc Physics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Globalization and Contemporary Poems organised by The Cochin College, on 02/11/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in

4 Lecture Series"Pikcher Perfect(?): Decoding Popular Indian Cinema"
Attendance List and Certificates of students





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

### **KOCHI - 682 002**

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in

|    | Pikcher Perfect(?) Attendance |              |
|----|-------------------------------|--------------|
| 1  | Gopika Uthaman                | B.A. English |
| 2  | Helmina Hyzendra M.T.         | B.A. English |
| 3  | Kshama Sajeevan P.S.          | B.A. English |
| 4  | Merin Catherell Luiz          | B.A. English |
| 5  | Mohammed Farooque P.F         | B.A. English |
| 6  | Muhammed Yazin Yahiya         | B.A. English |
| 7  | Nikhil Gopalakrishnan         | B.A. English |
| 8  | Rinshitha P.R.                | B.A. English |
| 9  | Safna N.S.                    | B.A. English |
| 10 | Sahla P.S.                    | B.A. English |
| 11 | Sajana P.A.                   | B.A. English |
| 12 | Sreyas Jinan                  | B.A. English |
| 13 | Suhana N.S.                   | B.A. English |
| 14 | Sulthana Shameer Hussain      | B.A. English |
| 15 | Taniya Cleetus                | B.A. English |
| 16 | Abhijith K.P.                 | B.A. English |
| 17 | Adarsh                        | B.A. English |
| 18 | Adithya Sabu                  | B.A. English |
| 19 | Akash V.A.                    | B.A. English |
| 20 | Akhil Rizwin M.N.             | B.A. English |
| 21 | Akshay K.R.                   | B.A. English |
| 22 | Akshaykrishna M.A.            | B.A. English |
| 23 | Arpitha R.                    | B.A. English |
| 24 | Athul Krishna                 | B.A. English |
| 25 | Devika K.S.                   | B.A. English |
| 26 | Disha Sajan P.                | B.A. English |
| 27 | Gopika Vigi                   | B.A. English |
| 28 | Insha N. Pravees              | B.A. English |
| 29 | Melvin V.J                    | B.A. English |





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

### **KOCHI - 682 002**

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in

| 30 | Mohamed Ansari V.M.    | B.A. English |
|----|------------------------|--------------|
| 31 | Mohammed Risan K.R.    | B.A. English |
| 32 | Muhammed Ranthees      | B.A. English |
| 33 | Naila Najoob           | B.A. English |
| 34 | Nithi                  | B.A. English |
| 35 | Samar K.N.             | B.A. English |
| 36 | Sona Shaji             | B.A. English |
| 37 | Afnan Warda            | B.A. English |
| 38 | Fathimath Sahiban K.S. | B.A. English |
| 39 | Fayisa Mariyam P.H.    | B.A. English |
| 40 | Saniya Joseph          | B.A. English |
| 41 | Shyam Shankar          | B.A. English |





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Gopika Uthaman, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Pikcher Perfect(?): Decoding Popular Indian Cinema organised by The Cochin College, on 15/02/2024

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Helmina Hyzendra M.T., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Pikcher Perfect(?): Decoding Popular Indian Cinema organised by The Cochin College, on 15/02/2024

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Kshama Sajeevan P.S., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Pikcher Perfect(?): Decoding Popular Indian Cinema organised by The Cochin College, on 15/02/2024

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Merin Catherell Luiz, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Pikcher Perfect(?): Decoding Popular Indian Cinema organised by The Cochin College, on 15/02/2024

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Mohammed Farooque P.F, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Pikcher Perfect(?): Decoding Popular Indian Cinema organised by The Cochin College, on 15/02/2024

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Muhammed Yazin Yahiya, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Pikcher Perfect(?): Decoding Popular Indian Cinema organised by The Cochin College, on 15/02/2024

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Nikhil Gopalakrishnan, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Pikcher Perfect(?): Decoding Popular Indian Cinema organised by The Cochin College, on 15/02/2024

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Rinshitha P.R., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Pikcher Perfect(?): Decoding Popular Indian Cinema organised by The Cochin College, on 15/02/2024

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Safna N.S., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Pikcher Perfect(?): Decoding Popular Indian Cinema organised by The Cochin College, on 15/02/2024

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Sahla P.S., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Pikcher Perfect(?): Decoding Popular Indian Cinema organised by The Cochin College, on 15/02/2024

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Sajana P.A., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Pikcher Perfect(?): Decoding Popular Indian Cinema organised by The Cochin College, on 15/02/2024

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Sreyas Jinan, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Pikcher Perfect(?): Decoding Popular Indian Cinema organised by The Cochin College, on 15/02/2024

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Suhana N.S., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Pikcher Perfect(?): Decoding Popular Indian Cinema organised by The Cochin College, on 15/02/2024

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Sulthana Shameer Hussain, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Pikcher Perfect(?): Decoding Popular Indian Cinema organised by The Cochin College, on 15/02/2024

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Taniya Cleetus, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Pikcher Perfect(?): Decoding Popular Indian Cinema organised by The Cochin College, on 15/02/2024

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Abhijith K.P., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Pikcher Perfect(?): Decoding Popular Indian Cinema organised by The Cochin College, on 15/02/2024

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Adarsh, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Pikcher Perfect(?): Decoding Popular Indian Cinema organised by The Cochin College, on 15/02/2024

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Adithya Sabu, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Pikcher Perfect(?): Decoding Popular Indian Cinema organised by The Cochin College, on 15/02/2024

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Akash V.A., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Pikcher Perfect(?): Decoding Popular Indian Cinema organised by The Cochin College, on 15/02/2024

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Akhil Rizwin M.N., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Pikcher Perfect(?): Decoding Popular Indian Cinema organised by The Cochin College, on 15/02/2024

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Akshay K.R., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Pikcher Perfect(?): Decoding Popular Indian Cinema organised by The Cochin College, on 15/02/2024

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Akshaykrishna M.A., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Pikcher Perfect(?): Decoding Popular Indian Cinema organised by The Cochin College, on 15/02/2024

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Arpitha R., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Pikcher Perfect(?): Decoding Popular Indian Cinema organised by The Cochin College, on 15/02/2024

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Athul Krishna, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Pikcher Perfect(?): Decoding Popular Indian Cinema organised by The Cochin College, on 15/02/2024

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Devika K.S., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Pikcher Perfect(?): Decoding Popular Indian Cinema organised by The Cochin College, on 15/02/2024

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Disha Sajan P., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Pikcher Perfect(?): Decoding Popular Indian Cinema organised by The Cochin College, on 15/02/2024

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Gopika Vigi, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Pikcher Perfect(?): Decoding Popular Indian Cinema organised by The Cochin College, on 15/02/2024

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Insha N. Pravees, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Pikcher Perfect(?): Decoding Popular Indian Cinema organised by The Cochin College, on 15/02/2024

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Melvin V.J, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Pikcher Perfect(?): Decoding Popular Indian Cinema organised by The Cochin College, on 15/02/2024

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Mohamed Ansari V.M., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Pikcher Perfect(?): Decoding Popular Indian Cinema organised by The Cochin College, on 15/02/2024

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in





### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Mohammed Risan K.R., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Pikcher Perfect(?): Decoding Popular Indian Cinema organised by The Cochin College, on 15/02/2024

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Muhammed Ranthees, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Pikcher Perfect(?): Decoding Popular Indian Cinema organised by The Cochin College, on 15/02/2024

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Naila Najoob, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Pikcher Perfect(?): Decoding Popular Indian Cinema organised by The Cochin College, on 15/02/2024

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Nithi, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Pikcher Perfect(?): Decoding Popular Indian Cinema organised by The Cochin College, on 15/02/2024

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Samar K.N., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Pikcher Perfect(?): Decoding Popular Indian Cinema organised by The Cochin College, on 15/02/2024

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Sona Shaji, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Pikcher Perfect(?): Decoding Popular Indian Cinema organised by The Cochin College, on 15/02/2024

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Afnan Warda, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Pikcher Perfect(?): Decoding Popular Indian Cinema organised by The Cochin College, on 15/02/2024

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Fathimath Sahiban K.S., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Pikcher Perfect(?): Decoding Popular Indian Cinema organised by The Cochin College, on 15/02/2024

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Fayisa Mariyam P.H., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Pikcher Perfect(?): Decoding Popular Indian Cinema organised by The Cochin College, on 15/02/2024

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Saniya Joseph, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Pikcher Perfect(?): Decoding Popular Indian Cinema organised by The Cochin College, on 15/02/2024

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Shyam Shankar, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Pikcher Perfect(?): Decoding Popular Indian Cinema organised by The Cochin College, on 15/02/2024

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in

5 AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm"

Attendance List and Certificates of students





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

### **KOCHI - 682 002**

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in

| AI AND LITERAF | RY STUDIS SEPT 29,2023   |              |
|----------------|--------------------------|--------------|
| 1              | Abhay Bineesh            | B.A. English |
| 2              | Abhijith T. A.           | B.A. English |
| 3              | Adheena Vinod            | B.A. English |
| 4              | Adithya K.M.             | B.A. English |
| 5              | Adithyan C.C.            | B.A. English |
| 6              | Ahula C.F.               | B.A. English |
| 7              | Aksar Yaseen K.F.        | B.A. English |
| 8              | Amritha Binny            | B.A. English |
| 9              | Amrutha C.S.             | B.A. English |
| 10             | Ann Mary K.S.            | B.A. English |
| 11             | Avanthika S.             | B.A. English |
| 12             | Devika Krishna           | B.A. English |
| 13             | Fathima K.N.             | B.A. English |
| 14             | Gopika Uthaman           | B.A. English |
| 15             | Helmina Hyzendra M.T.    | B.A. English |
| 16             | Kshama Sajeevan P.S.     | B.A. English |
| 17             | Merin Catherell Luiz     | B.A. English |
| 18             | Mohammed Farooque P.F    | B.A. English |
| 19             | Muhammed Yazin Yahiya    | B.A. English |
| 20             | Nikhil Gopalakrishnan    | B.A. English |
| 21             | Rinshitha P.R.           | B.A. English |
| 22             | Safna N.S.               | B.A. English |
| 23             | Sahla P.S.               | B.A. English |
| 24             | Sajana P.A.              | B.A. English |
| 25             | Sreyas Jinan             | B.A. English |
| 26             | Suhana N.S.              | B.A. English |
| 27             | Sulthana Shameer Hussair | B.A. English |
| 28             | Taniya Cleetus           | B.A. English |





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

### **KOCHI - 682 002**

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in

| 29 | Abhijith K.P.          | B.A. English |
|----|------------------------|--------------|
| 30 | Adarsh                 | B.A. English |
| 31 | Adithya Sabu           | B.A. English |
| 32 | Akash V.A.             | B.A. English |
| 33 | Akhil Rizwin M.N.      | B.A. English |
| 34 | Akshay K.R.            | B.A. English |
| 35 | Akshaykrishna M.A.     | B.A. English |
| 36 | Arpitha R.             | B.A. English |
| 37 | Athul Krishna          | B.A. English |
| 38 | Devika K.S.            | B.A. English |
| 39 | Disha Sajan P.         | B.A. English |
| 40 | Gopika Vigi            | B.A. English |
| 41 | Insha N. Pravees       | B.A. English |
| 42 | Melvin V.J             | B.A. English |
| 43 | Mohamed Ansari V.M.    | B.A. English |
| 44 | Mohammed Risan K.R.    | B.A. English |
| 45 | Muhammed Ranthees      | B.A. English |
| 46 | Naila Najoob           | B.A. English |
| 47 | Nithi                  | B.A. English |
| 48 | Samar K.N.             | B.A. English |
| 49 | Sona Shaji             | B.A. English |
| 50 | Afnan Warda            | B.A. English |
| 51 | Fathimath Sahiban K.S. | B.A. English |
| 52 | Fayisa Mariyam P.H.    | B.A. English |
| 53 | Saniya Joseph          | B.A. English |
| 54 | Shyam Shankar          | B.A. English |
| 55 | Aashwin V J            | BA ENGLISH   |





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Abhay Bineesh, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Abhijith T. A., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Adheena Vinod, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Adithya K.M., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Adithyan C.C., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Ahula C.F., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Aksar Yaseen K.F., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Amritha Binny, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Amrutha C.S., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Ann Mary K.S., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Avanthika S., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Devika Krishna, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Fathima K.N., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Gopika Uthaman, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Helmina Hyzendra M.T., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Kshama Sajeevan P.S., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Merin Catherell Luiz, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Mohammed Farooque P.F, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Muhammed Yazin Yahiya, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Nikhil Gopalakrishnan, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Rinshitha P.R., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Safna N.S., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Sahla P.S., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Sajana P.A., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Sreyas Jinan, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Suhana N.S., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Sulthana Shameer Hussai, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Taniya Cleetus, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Abhijith K.P., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Adarsh, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Adithya Sabu, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Akash V.A., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Akhil Rizwin M.N., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Akshay K.R., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Akshaykrishna M.A., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Arpitha R., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Athul Krishna, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Devika K.S., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Disha Sajan P., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Gopika Vigi, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Insha N. Pravees, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Melvin V.J, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Mohamed Ansari V.M., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Mohammed Risan K.R., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Muhammed Ranthees, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Naila Najoob, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Nithi, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Samar K.N., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Sona Shaji, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Afnan Warda, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Fathimath Sahiban K.S., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Fayisa Mariyam P.H., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Saniya Joseph, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Shyam Shankar, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Aashwin V J, BA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-AI and Literary Studies: The Emerging Paradigm" organised by The Cochin College, on 29/09/2023

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in

6 Meet the Author-Veena Venugopal

Attendance List and Certificates of students





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

### **KOCHI - 682 002**

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in

|         | Meet the Author 3/3/23 |            |
|---------|------------------------|------------|
| Sl. No. | Name                   | Class      |
| 1       | Adish V B              | BA ENGLISH |
| 2       | Afeefa K N             | BA ENGLISH |
| 3       | Afeefa P R             | BA ENGLISH |
| 4       | Afrin M M              | BA ENGLISH |
| 5       | Akhil Sanu             | BA ENGLISH |
| 6       | Alan C A               | BA ENGLISH |
| 7       | Amina T S              | BA ENGLISH |
| 8       | Amla K N               | BA ENGLISH |
| 9       | Anan Fathima Niyas     | BA ENGLISH |
| 10      | Anupama Aneesh         | BA ENGLISH |
| 11      | Aparnna P K            | BA ENGLISH |
| 12      | Archana Rajan          | BA ENGLISH |
| 13      | Archana Sudharsanan    | BA ENGLISH |
| 14      | Arya D R               | BA ENGLISH |
| 15      | Ashna Rose K S         | BA ENGLISH |
| 16      | Aswathy Sreekumar      | BA ENGLISH |
| 17      | Ayisha Nuha            | BA ENGLISH |
| 18      | Bhavana K S            | BA ENGLISH |
| 19      | Crizana Durando        | BA ENGLISH |
| 20      | Devadathan S           | BA ENGLISH |
| 21      | Elizabath Delstia P M  | BA ENGLISH |
| 22      | Fairoos V Y            | BA ENGLISH |
| 23      | Farzanamol P N         | BA ENGLISH |
| 24      | Fidha Mizrin K M       | BA ENGLISH |
| 25      | Gayathri J S           | BA ENGLISH |
| 26      | Geethu Shibu           | BA ENGLISH |
| 27      | Hafsa Shaji            | BA ENGLISH |
| 28      | Hanoch Patrick         | BA ENGLISH |





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

### **KOCHI - 682 002**

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in

| 29 | Hazeena L          | BA ENGLISH |
|----|--------------------|------------|
| 30 | Jeevan Peter K J   | BA ENGLISH |
| 31 | Karthika Mohanan   | BA ENGLISH |
| 32 | Kavya Krishnan     | BA ENGLISH |
| 33 | Melvin Vincent     | BA ENGLISH |
| 34 | Mohammed Sahil C S | BA ENGLISH |
| 35 | Muhammad Riyan S   | BA ENGLISH |
| 36 | Muhammed Irfan P   | BA ENGLISH |
| 37 | Muhammed Raihan R  | BA ENGLISH |
| 38 | Muhammed Sadiq K   | BA ENGLISH |
| 39 | Namitha T S        | BA ENGLISH |
| 40 | Naveen Anilkumar   | BA ENGLISH |
| 41 | Nazeeba P N        | BA ENGLISH |
| 42 | Neira Annie M J    | BA ENGLISH |
| 43 | Nihal Hussain P N  | BA ENGLISH |





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Adish V B, BA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 3/3/23

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Afeefa K N, BA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 3/3/23

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Afeefa P R, BA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 3/3/23

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Afrin M M, BA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 3/3/23

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University
Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Akhil Sanu, BA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 3/3/23

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Amina T S, BA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 3/3/23

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Amla K N, BA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 3/3/23

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Anan Fathima Niyas, BA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 3/3/23

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Anupama Aneesh , BA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 3/3/23

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Arya D R, BA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 3/3/23

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Aparnna P K, BA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 3/3/23

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Archana Sudharsanan, BA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 3/3/23

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Ashna Rose K S, BA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 3/3/23

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Aswathy Sreekumar, BA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 3/3/23

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Ayisha Nuha, BA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 3/3/23

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Bhavana K S, BA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 3/3/23

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Crizana Durando, BA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 3/3/23

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Devadathan S, BA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 3/3/23

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Elizabath Delstia P M, BA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 3/3/23

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Farzanamol P N, BA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 3/3/23

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Fairoos V Y , BA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 3/3/23

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Fidha Mizrin K M, BA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 3/3/23

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University
Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Gayathri J S, BA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 3/3/23

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Geethu Shibu, BA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 3/3/23

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University
Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Hafsa Shaji, BA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 3/3/23

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Hanoch Patrick, BA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 3/3/23

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Hazeena L, BA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 3/3/23

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Jeevan Peter K J, BA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 3/3/23

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Karthika Mohanan, BA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 3/3/23

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Melvin Vincent, BA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 3/3/23

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Kavya Krishnan, BA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 3/3/23

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Mohammed Sahil C S, BA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 3/3/23

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Muhammad Riyan S, BA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 3/3/23

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Muhammed Sadiq K, BA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 3/3/23

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University
Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Namitha T S, BA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 3/3/23

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Naveen Anilkumar, BA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 3/3/23

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Neira Annie M J, BA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 3/3/23

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Nihal Hussain P N, BA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 3/3/23

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Alan C A, BA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 3/3/23

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in

#### 7 Meet the Author-Mini Babu

Attendance List and Certificates of students





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

### **KOCHI - 682 002**

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in

|        | MEET THE AUTHOR-22/08/2022 |              |
|--------|----------------------------|--------------|
| Sl no. | Name of the student        | class        |
| 1      | Gopika Uthaman             | B.A. English |
| 2      | Helmina Hyzendra M.T.      | B.A. English |
| 3      | Kshama Sajeevan P.S.       | B.A. English |
| 4      | Merin Catherell Luiz       | B.A. English |
| 5      | Mohammed Farooque P.F      | B.A. English |
| 6      | Muhammed Yazin Yahiya      | B.A. English |
| 7      | Nikhil Gopalakrishnan      | B.A. English |
| 8      | Rinshitha P.R.             | B.A. English |
| 9      | Safna N.S.                 | B.A. English |
| 10     | Sahla P.S.                 | B.A. English |
| 11     | Sajana P.A.                | B.A. English |
| 12     | Sreyas Jinan               | B.A. English |
| 13     | Suhana N.S.                | B.A. English |
| 14     | Sulthana Shameer Hussain   | B.A. English |
| 15     | Taniya Cleetus             | B.A. English |
| 16     | Abhijith K.P.              | B.A. English |
| 17     | Adarsh                     | B.A. English |
| 18     | Adithya Sabu               | B.A. English |
| 19     | Akash V.A.                 | B.A. English |
| 20     | Akhil Rizwin M.N.          | B.A. English |
| 21     | Akshay K.R.                | B.A. English |
| 22     | Akshaykrishna M.A.         | B.A. English |
| 23     | Arpitha R.                 | B.A. English |
| 24     | Athul Krishna              | B.A. English |
| 25     | Devika K.S.                | B.A. English |
| 26     | Disha Sajan P.             | B.A. English |
| 27     | Gopika Vigi                | B.A. English |
| 28     | Insha N. Pravees           | B.A. English |





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

### **KOCHI - 682 002**

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in

| 29 | Melvin V.J             | B.A. English |
|----|------------------------|--------------|
|    | Mohamed Ansari V.M.    | B.A. English |
|    | Mohammed Risan K.R.    | B.A. English |
|    | Muhammed Ranthees      | B.A. English |
|    | Naila Najoob           | B.A. English |
|    | Nithi                  | B.A. English |
|    | Samar K.N.             | -            |
|    |                        | B.A. English |
| -  | Sona Shaji             | B.A. English |
|    | Afnan Warda            | B.A. English |
|    | Fathimath Sahiban K.S. | B.A. English |
| -  | Fayisa Mariyam P.H.    | B.A. English |
| 40 | Saniya Joseph          | B.A. English |
| 41 | Shyam Shankar          | B.A. English |
| 42 | Amla K N               | B.A. English |
| 43 | Anan Fathima Niyas     | B.A. English |
| 44 | Anupama Aneesh         | B.A. English |
| 45 | Aparnna P K            | B.A. English |
| 46 | Archana Rajan          | B.A. English |
| 47 | Archana Sudharsanan    | B.A. English |
| 52 | Bhavana K S            | B.A. English |
| 53 | Crizana Durando        | B.A. English |
| 54 | Devadathan S           | B.A. English |
| 55 | Elizabath Delstia P M  | B.A. English |
| 56 | Fairoos V Y            | B.A. English |
| 57 | Farzanamol P N         | B.A. English |
| 58 | Fidha Mizrin K M       | B.A. English |
| 59 | Gayathri J S           | B.A. English |
|    | Geethu Shibu           | B.A. English |
| 61 | Hafsa Shaji            | B.A. English |
| -  | Hanoch Patrick         | B.A. English |
|    |                        |              |





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

### **KOCHI - 682 002**

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in

| 63 | Hazeena L          | B.A. English |
|----|--------------------|--------------|
| 64 | Jeevan Peter K J   | B.A. English |
| 65 | Karthika Mohanan   | B.A. English |
| 66 | Kavya Krishnan     | B.A. English |
| 67 | Melvin Vincent     | B.A. English |
| 68 | Mohammed Sahil C S | B.A. English |
| 69 | Muhammad Riyan S   | B.A. English |
| 70 | Muhammed Irfan P   | B.A. English |
| 75 | Nazeeba P N        | B.A. English |
| 76 | Neira Annie M J    | B.A. English |
| 77 | Nihal Hussain P N  | B.A. English |





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Gopika Uthaman, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Helmina Hyzendra M.T., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Kshama Sajeevan P.S., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Merin Catherell Luiz, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Mohammed Farooque P.F, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Muhammed Yazin Yahiya, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Nikhil Gopalakrishnan, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Rinshitha P.R., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Safna N.S., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Sahla P.S., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Sajana P.A., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Sreyas Jinan, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Suhana N.S., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Sulthana Shameer Hussain, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Taniya Cleetus, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Abhijith K.P., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Adarsh, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Adithya Sabu, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Akash V.A., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Akhil Rizwin M.N., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Akshay K.R., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Akshaykrishna M.A., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Arpitha R., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Athul Krishna, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Devika K.S., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Disha Sajan P., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Gopika Vigi, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Insha N. Pravees, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Melvin V.J, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Mohamed Ansari V.M., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in





### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Mohammed Risan K.R., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Muhammed Ranthees, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Naila Najoob, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Nithi, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Samar K.N., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Sona Shaji, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Afnan Warda, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Fathimath Sahiban K.S., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Fayisa Mariyam P.H., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Saniya Joseph, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Shyam Shankar, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Amla K N, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Anan Fathima Niyas, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Anupama Aneesh, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Aparnna P K, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Archana Rajan, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Archana Sudharsanan, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Bhavana K S, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Crizana Durando, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Devadathan S, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Elizabath Delstia P M, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Fairoos V Y, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Farzanamol P N, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Fidha Mizrin K M, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Gayathri J S, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Geethu Shibu, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Hafsa Shaji, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Hanoch Patrick, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Meet the Author organised by The Cochin College, on 22/08/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in

### 8 Class on Nataka Sahithyam

Attendance List and Certificates of students





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

### **KOCHI - 682 002**

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in

List of Participants -Class on Nataka Sahithyam 14-02-2022

| List of Participants -Class on Nataka Sahithyam 14-02-2022 |                      |                               |  |
|--|----------------------|-------------------------------|--|
|  | Name                 | Class                         |  |
|  | A S IBRAHIM HUSSAIN  | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |  |
|  | ALEENA NEWMAN        | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |  |
|  | AMRUTHA D.D.         | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |  |
| 4  | ANJALY ROSE VARGHESE | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |  |
| 5  | APARNA V MENON       | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |  |
| 6  | ATHULRAJ K.R.        | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |  |
| 7  | INDRAJITH K.H.       | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |  |
| 8  | MAHESH P.            | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |  |
| 9  | MOHAMMED SAEED       | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |  |
| 10   | NAFILA A.N.          | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |  |
| 11   | RAHUL V.R.           | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |  |
| 12   | SALMA M.S.           | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |  |
| 13   | FARZANA V.R.         | B A Economics                 |  |
| 14   | FATHIMA P.N.         | B A Economics                 |  |
| 15   | HARIKRISHNAN M.S.    | B A Economics                 |  |
| 16   | HRIDYA SHANAVAS      | B A Economics                 |  |
| 17   | JASEELA M I          | B A Economics                 |  |
| 18   | KARTHIKA S.          | B A Economics                 |  |
| 19   | LAKSHMI N.A.         | B A Economics                 |  |
| 20   | MARYPRIYA D.         | B A Economics                 |  |
| 21   | NANDANA JAYACHANDRAN | B A Economics                 |  |
| 22   | NAYANA SANTHOSH      | B A Economics                 |  |
| 23   | PRANAV T. P.         | B A Economics                 |  |
| 24   | RABIYA C. N.         | B A Economics                 |  |
| 25   | RAHANA K.M.          | B A Economics                 |  |
| 26   | RAHUL N.S.           | B A Economics                 |  |
| 27   | RANIYA V. U.         | B A Economics                 |  |
| 28   | SABEELA M.S.         | B A Economics                 |  |
| 29   | SHABANA C.M.         | B A Economics                 |  |
| 30   | SONA P.S.            | B A Economics                 |  |
| 31   | SREELAKSHMI A. B.    | B A Economics                 |  |
| 32   | SREELAKSHMI SHIJITH  | B A Economics                 |  |
| 33   | ASWANI PRASAD        | BBA                           |  |
| 34   | ANASWARA M K         | BBA                           |  |
| 35   | AROMAL V A           | BBA                           |  |
|  | ADITYA NARAYAN K     | BBA                           |  |
| 37   | ANJALY R             | BBA                           |  |
| 38   | GOVIND S PAI         | BBA                           |  |
| 39   | HASHIM RAHMAN K J    | ВВА                           |  |
| 40   | HENNA C N            | ВВА                           |  |
| 41   | REKHA REJU           | ВВА                           |  |
|  | RUKSANA NOUSHAD      | ВВА                           |  |
|  |                      | 1                             |  |





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

### **KOCHI - 682 002**

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in

| 43 | SANDHRA T S            | BBA |
|----|------------------------|-----|
| 44 | SOUPARNIKA S           | BBA |
| 45 | SUVARNNA RADHAKRISHNAN | BBA |
| 46 | THARIKH UMMAR          | BBA |
| 47 | ZAINABA RAFEEQUE       | BBA |





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms A S IBRAHIM HUSSAIN, B Com Finance and Taxation has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Talk on Nataka Sahithyam organised by The Cochin College, on 14-02-2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University
Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ALEENA NEWMAN, B Com Finance and Taxation has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Talk on Nataka Sahithyam organised by The Cochin College, on 14-02-2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms AMRUTHA D.D., B Com Finance and Taxation has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Talk on Nataka Sahithyam organised by The Cochin College, on 14-02-2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ANJALY ROSE VARGHESE, B Com Finance and Taxation has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Talk on Nataka Sahithyam organised by The Cochin College, on 14-02-2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms APARNA V MENON, B Com Finance and Taxation has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Talk on Nataka Sahithyam organised by The Cochin College, on 14-02-2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ATHULRAJ K.R., B Com Finance and Taxation has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Talk on Nataka Sahithyam organised by The Cochin College, on 14-02-2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms INDRAJITH K.H., B Com Finance and Taxation has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Talk on Nataka Sahithyam organised by The Cochin College, on 14-02-2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





## THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms MAHESH P., B Com Finance and Taxation has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Talk on Nataka Sahithyam organised by The Cochin College, on 14-02-2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms MOHAMMED SAEED, B Com Finance and Taxation has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Talk on Nataka Sahithyam organised by The Cochin College, on 14-02-2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms NAFILA A.N., B Com Finance and Taxation has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Talk on Nataka Sahithyam organised by The Cochin College, on 14-02-2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms RAHUL V.R., B Com Finance and Taxation has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Talk on Nataka Sahithyam organised by The Cochin College, on 14-02-2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SALMA M.S., B Com Finance and Taxation has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Talk on Nataka Sahithyam organised by The Cochin College, on 14-02-2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms FARZANA V.R., B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Talk on Nataka Sahithyam organised by The Cochin College, on 14-02-2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms FATHIMA P.N., B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Talk on Nataka Sahithyam organised by The Cochin College, on 14-02-2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms HARIKRISHNAN M.S., B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Talk on Nataka Sahithyam organised by The Cochin College, on 14-02-2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms HRIDYA SHANAVAS, B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Talk on Nataka Sahithyam organised by The Cochin College, on 14-02-2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms JASEELA M I, B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Talk on Nataka Sahithyam organised by The Cochin College, on 14-02-2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms KARTHIKA S., B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Talk on Nataka Sahithyam organised by The Cochin College, on 14-02-2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms LAKSHMI N.A., B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Talk on Nataka Sahithyam organised by The Cochin College, on 14-02-2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms MARYPRIYA D., B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Talk on Nataka Sahithyam organised by The Cochin College, on 14-02-2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms NANDANA JAYACHANDRAN, B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Talk on Nataka Sahithyam organised by The Cochin College, on 14-02-2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms NAYANA SANTHOSH, B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Talk on Nataka Sahithyam organised by The Cochin College, on 14-02-2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms PRANAV T. P., B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Talk on Nataka Sahithyam organised by The Cochin College, on 14-02-2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms RABIYA C. N., B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Talk on Nataka Sahithyam organised by The Cochin College, on 14-02-2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms RAHANA K.M., B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Talk on Nataka Sahithyam organised by The Cochin College, on 14-02-2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms RAHUL N.S., B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Talk on Nataka Sahithyam organised by The Cochin College, on 14-02-2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms RANIYA V. U., B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Talk on Nataka Sahithyam organised by The Cochin College, on 14-02-2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SABEELA M.S., B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Talk on Nataka Sahithyam organised by The Cochin College, on 14-02-2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SHABANA C.M., B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Talk on Nataka Sahithyam organised by The Cochin College, on 14-02-2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SONA P.S., B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Talk on Nataka Sahithyam organised by The Cochin College, on 14-02-2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SREELAKSHMI A. B., B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Talk on Nataka Sahithyam organised by The Cochin College, on 14-02-2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SREELAKSHMI SHIJITH, B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Talk on Nataka Sahithyam organised by The Cochin College, on 14-02-2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ASWANI PRASAD, BBA has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Talk on Nataka Sahithyam organised by The Cochin College, on 14-02-2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ANASWARA M K, BBA has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Talk on Nataka Sahithyam organised by The Cochin College, on 14-02-2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator



email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms AROMAL V A, BBA has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Talk on Nataka Sahithyam organised by The Cochin College, on 14-02-2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ADITYA NARAYAN K, BBA has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Talk on Nataka Sahithyam organised by The Cochin College, on 14-02-2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in





### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ANJALY R, BBA has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Talk on Nataka Sahithyam organised by The Cochin College, on 14-02-2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms GOVIND S PAI, BBA has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Talk on Nataka Sahithyam organised by The Cochin College, on 14-02-2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms HASHIM RAHMAN K J, BBA has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Talk on Nataka Sahithyam organised by The Cochin College, on 14-02-2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms HENNA C N, BBA has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Talk on Nataka Sahithyam organised by The Cochin College, on 14-02-2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms REKHA REJU, BBA has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Talk on Nataka Sahithyam organised by The Cochin College, on 14-02-2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms RUKSANA NOUSHAD, BBA has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Talk on Nataka Sahithyam organised by The Cochin College, on 14-02-2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in

9 Book Talk - 3: Ladies of the Moon

Attendance List and Certificates of students





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

### **KOCHI - 682 002**

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in

|    | BOOK TALK-SHAHANAS- | 14/11/2022   |
|----|---------------------|--------------|
| 1  | AISHWARYA BOBAN     | MA ENGLISH   |
| 2  | AKSHAYA SASIKUMAR   | MA ENGLISH   |
| 3  | ALFIYA SULTHANA     | MA ENGLISH   |
| 4  | ANAGHA S            | MA ENGLISH   |
| 5  | ANAGHA V ARUN       | MA ENGLISH   |
| 6  | ANAGHA PS           | MA ENGLISH   |
| 7  | ANITA MALCOLM GOM   | MA ENGLISH   |
| 8  | ANJANA VIJAYAN      | MA ENGLISH   |
| 9  | ARYA J              | MA ENGLISH   |
| 10 | ASWANI PS           | MA ENGLISH   |
| 11 | ATHIRA KV           | MA ENGLISH   |
| 12 | BINIL VINCENT       | MA ENGLISH   |
| 13 | CHITHRA LEKHA       | MA ENGLISH   |
| 14 | CHITHRALEKHA S      | MA ENGLISH   |
| 15 | DRISHYA JANARDHAN   | MA ENGLISH   |
| 16 | ENZA CS             | MA ENGLISH   |
| 17 | FELIZITA KR         | MA ENGLISH   |
| 18 | GAYATHRI SHAJI      | MA ENGLISH   |
| 19 | KAVERI PRAMOD       | MA ENGLISH   |
| 20 | KEERTHI SREEKUMAR   | MA ENGLISH   |
| 21 | MARY CELINDA ALVEN  | MA ENGLISH   |
| 22 | MEGHANA CN          | MA ENGLISH   |
| 23 | AISWARYA AJAYESH    | B.A. English |
| 24 | AJITH SHAJI         | B.A. English |
| 25 | ANAKHA .M           | B.A. English |
| 26 | ANIJA M VARGESE     | B.A. English |
| 27 | APARNA RAJEESH      | B.A. English |
| 28 | ASHMY . A.R         | B.A. English |





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

### **KOCHI - 682 002**

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in

| 29 | FATHIMATHU SANIYA N | B.A. English |
|----|---------------------|--------------|
| 30 | JOSNA JOSHY         | B.A. English |
| 31 | KRISHNENDU S MENO   | B.A. English |
| 32 | LIBINDA ALPHONSA K. | B.A. English |
| 33 | MEENAKSHI. K        | B.A. English |
| 34 | MOHAMMED JAZIM A.H  | B.A. English |
| 35 | NANDANA T R         | B.A. English |
| 36 | NAZMIN ASIF K.A     | B.A. English |
| 37 | NILUFAR K.F         | B.A. English |
| 38 | POOJA . T. J        | B.A. English |
| 39 | PRATHYUSH .M.V      | B.A. English |
| 40 | SHIFANA .M.A        | B.A. English |
| 41 | SONA B. N           | B.A. English |
| 42 | STEGI SEBASTIAN     | B.A. English |
| 43 | SULFIKER K R        | B.A. English |
| 44 | SWAPNA SURESH       | B.A. English |
| 45 | TEENA JUDY          | B.A. English |
| 46 | THANOOJA VS         | B.A. English |
| 47 | AKSHARA P A         | B.A. English |
| 48 | ARDRA DINU          | B.A. English |
| 49 | AYSHA NEERA R. M    | B.A. English |
| 50 | CHINCHU BABY        | B.A. English |
| 51 | DANIYA SHAJAHAN     | B.A. English |
| 52 | DEVIKA T M          | B.A. English |
| 53 | DIYA SHIJUMON       | B.A. English |
| 54 | FARZA FAIROOZ.U.S   | B.A. English |
| 55 | GAYATHRI U KAMATH   | B.A. English |
| 56 | GILSMON JOSEPH      | B.A. English |
| 57 | HALA SWALIHA A.A    | B.A. English |
| 58 | HARIKRISHNAN P G    | B.A. English |
|    |                     |              |





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in

| 59 | MOHAMED SAHAL.K.S | B.A. English |
|----|-------------------|--------------|
| 60 | NAVYA N.T         | B.A. English |
| 61 | NAZRIN NAZAR      | B.A. English |
| 62 | PARVATHY K P      | B.A. English |
| 63 | REVATHI.R         | B.A. English |
| 64 | RINSY . K.R       | B.A. English |
| 65 | SHEIK SAHIL S.A.  | B.A. English |
| 66 | SRUTHYLAKSHMI R   | B.A. English |
| 67 | SUHARA CA         | B.A. English |
| 68 | VARSHA SURESH     | B.A. English |
| 69 | WAHIDA BAI RAFEEK | B.A. English |
| 70 | AFIYA C A         | B.A. English |
| 71 | AMY JOE           | B.A. English |
| 72 | SAHBAN JUNAID     | B.A. English |





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms AISHWARYA BOBAN, MA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms AKSHAYA SASIKUMAR, MA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ALFIYA SULTHANA, MA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ANAGHA S, MA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ANAGHA V ARUN, MA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ANAGHA PS, MA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ANITA MALCOLM GOM, MA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ANJANA VIJAYAN, MA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ARYA J, MA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ASWANI PS, MA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ATHIRA KV, MA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms BINIL VINCENT, MA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms CHITHRA LEKHA, MA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms CHITHRALEKHA S, MA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms DRISHYA JANARDHAN, MA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ENZA CS, MA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms FELIZITA KR, MA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms GAYATHRI SHAJI, MA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms KAVERI PRAMOD, MA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms KEERTHI SREEKUMAR, MA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms MARY CELINDA ALVEN, MA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms MEGHANA CN, MA ENGLISH has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms AISWARYA AJAYESH, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms AJITH SHAJI, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University
Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ANAKHA .M, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ANIJA M VARGESE, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms APARNA RAJEESH, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ASHMY . A.R, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms FATHIMATHU SANIYA M, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms JOSNA JOSHY, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms KRISHNENDU S MENO, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms LIBINDA ALPHONSA K., B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms MEENAKSHI. K, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms MOHAMMED JAZIM A.H, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms NANDANA T R, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms NAZMIN ASIF K.A, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University
Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms NILUFAR K.F, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms POOJA . T. J, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms PRATHYUSH .M.V, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SHIFANA .M.A, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SONA B. N, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms STEGI SEBASTIAN, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SULFIKER K R, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SWAPNA SURESH, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms TEENA JUDY, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms THANOOJA VS, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms AKSHARA P A, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University
Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ARDRA DINU, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms AYSHA NEERA R. M, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms CHINCHU BABY, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms DANIYA SHAJAHAN, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms DEVIKA T M, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms DIYA SHIJUMON, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms FARZA FAIROOZ.U.S, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms GAYATHRI U KAMATH, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms GILSMON JOSEPH, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms HALA SWALIHA A.A, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms HARIKRISHNAN P G, B.A. English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-BOOK TALK organised by The Cochin College, on 14/11/2022

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in

10 Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation

Attendance List and Certificates of students



email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

### **KOCHI - 682 002**

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

List of Participants -creative writing and aesthetics of translation 12/03/2021

| List of Participants -creative writing and aesthetics of translation 12/03/2021 |                         |                               |  |
|---|-------------------------|-------------------------------|--|
| SI no.  | Name                    | Class                         |  |
| 1   | A S IBRAHIM HUSSAIN     | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |  |
|   | ALEENA NEWMAN           | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |  |
| 3   | AMRUTHA D.D.            | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |  |
| 4   | ANJALY ROSE VARGHESE    | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |  |
| 5   | APARNA V MENON          | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |  |
| 6   | ATHULRAJ K.R.           | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |  |
|   | INDRAJITH K.H.          | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |  |
|   | MAHESH P.               | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |  |
| ·   | MOHAMMED SAEED          | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |  |
| 10  | NAFILA A.N.             | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |  |
| 11  | RAHUL V.R.              | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |  |
| 12  | SALMA M.S.              | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |  |
| 13  | SANDEEP A. BALAKRISHNAN | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |  |
| 14  | SETHULAKSHMI V.P.       | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |  |
| 15  | SHARANYA SONY           | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |  |
| 16  | FARZANA V.R.            | B A Economics                 |  |
| 17  | FATHIMA P.N.            | B A Economics                 |  |
| 18  | HARIKRISHNAN M.S.       | B A Economics                 |  |
| 19  | HRIDYA SHANAVAS         | B A Economics                 |  |
| 20  | JASEELA M I             | B A Economics                 |  |
| 21  | KARTHIKA S.             | B A Economics                 |  |
| 22  | LAKSHMI N.A.            | B A Economics                 |  |
| 23  | MARYPRIYA D.            | B A Economics                 |  |
| 24  | NANDANA JAYACHANDRAN    | B A Economics                 |  |
| 25  | NAYANA SANTHOSH         | B A Economics                 |  |
| 26  | PRANAV T. P.            | B A Economics                 |  |
| 27  | RABIYA C. N.            | B A Economics                 |  |
| 28  | RAHANA K.M.             | B A Economics                 |  |
| 29  | RAHUL N.S.              | B A Economics                 |  |
| 30  | RANIYA V. U.            | B A Economics                 |  |
| 31  | SABEELA M.S.            | B A Economics                 |  |
|   | SHABANA C.M.            | B A Economics                 |  |
|   | SONA P.S.               | B A Economics                 |  |
|   | SREELAKSHMI A. B.       | B A Economics                 |  |
|   | SREELAKSHMI SHIJITH     | B A Economics                 |  |
|   | ASWANI PRASAD           | ВВА                           |  |
| 37  | ANASWARA M K            | ВВА                           |  |
| 38  | AROMAL V A              | ВВА                           |  |
|   | ADITYA NARAYAN K        | BBA                           |  |
|   | ANJALY R                | BBA                           |  |
|   | GOVIND S PAI            | BBA                           |  |
|   | HASHIM RAHMAN K J       | BBA                           |  |
|   | <u> </u>                | l .                           |  |





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

### **KOCHI - 682 002**

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in

| 43 | HENNA C N              | BBA |
|----|------------------------|-----|
| 44 | REKHA REJU             | BBA |
| 45 | RUKSANA NOUSHAD        | BBA |
| 46 | SANDHRA T S            | BBA |
| 47 | SOUPARNIKA S           | BBA |
| 48 | SUVARNNA RADHAKRISHNAN | BBA |
| 49 | THARIKH UMMAR          | BBA |
| 50 | ZAINABA RAFEEQUE       | BBA |





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms FATHIMATHU SANIYA M S, B.A. English Language and Literature has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation organised by The Cochin College, on 12/03/2021

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms JOSNA JOSHY, B.A. English Language and Literature has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation organised by The Cochin College, on 12/03/2021

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms KRISHNENDU S MENON, B.A. English Language and Literature has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation organised by The Cochin College, on 12/03/2021

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms LIBINDA ALPHONSA K.V, B.A. English Language and Literature has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation organised by The Cochin College, on 12/03/2021

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms MEENAKSHI. K, B.A. English Language and Literature has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation organised by The Cochin College, on 12/03/2021

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms MOHAMMED JAZIM A.H, B.A. English Language and Literature has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation organised by The Cochin College, on 12/03/2021

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms NANDANA T R, B.A. English Language and Literature has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation organised by The Cochin College, on 12/03/2021

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms NAZMIN ASIF K.A, B.A. English Language and Literature has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation organised by The Cochin College, on 12/03/2021

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms NILUFAR K.F, B.A. English Language and Literature has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation organised by The Cochin College, on 12/03/2021

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms POOJA . T. J, B.A. English Language and Literature has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation organised by The Cochin College, on 12/03/2021

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms PRATHYUSH .M.V, B.A. English Language and Literature has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation organised by The Cochin College, on 12/03/2021

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SHIFANA .M.A, B.A. English Language and Literature has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation organised by The Cochin College, on 12/03/2021

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SONA B. N, B.A. English Language and Literature has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation organised by The Cochin College, on 12/03/2021

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms STEGI SEBASTIAN, B.A. English Language and Literature has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation organised by The Cochin College, on 12/03/2021

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SULFIKER K R, B.A. English Language and Literature has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation organised by The Cochin College, on 12/03/2021

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SWAPNA SURESH, B.A. English Language and Literature has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation organised by The Cochin College, on 12/03/2021

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms TEENA JUDY, B.A. English Language and Literature has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation organised by The Cochin College, on 12/03/2021

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms THANOOJA VS, B.A. English Language and Literature has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation organised by The Cochin College, on 12/03/2021

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms AKSHARA P A, B.A. English Language and Literature has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation organised by The Cochin College, on 12/03/2021

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ARDRA DINU, B.A. English Language and Literature has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation organised by The Cochin College, on 12/03/2021

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms AYSHA NEERA R. M, B.A. English Language and Literature has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation organised by The Cochin College, on 12/03/2021

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms CHINCHU BABY, B.A. English Language and Literature has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation organised by The Cochin College, on 12/03/2021

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms DANIYA SHAJAHAN, B.A. English Language and Literature has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation organised by The Cochin College, on 12/03/2021

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms DEVIKA T M, B.A. English Language and Literature has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation organised by The Cochin College, on 12/03/2021

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms DIYA SHIJUMON, B.A. English Language and Literature has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation organised by The Cochin College, on 12/03/2021

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms FARZA FAIROOZ.U.S, B.A. English Language and Literature has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation organised by The Cochin College, on 12/03/2021

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms GAYATHRI U KAMATH, B.A. English Language and Literature has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation organised by The Cochin College, on 12/03/2021

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms GILSMON JOSEPH, B.A. English Language and Literature has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation organised by The Cochin College, on 12/03/2021

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms HALA SWALIHA A.A, B.A. English Language and Literature has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation organised by The Cochin College, on 12/03/2021

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms HARIKRISHNAN P G, B.A. English Language and Literature has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation organised by The Cochin College, on 12/03/2021

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms MOHAMED SAHAL.K.S, B.A. English Language and Literature has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation organised by The Cochin College, on 12/03/2021

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms NAVYA N.T, B.A. English Language and Literature has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation organised by The Cochin College, on 12/03/2021

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms NAZRIN NAZAR, B.A. English Language and Literature has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation organised by The Cochin College, on 12/03/2021

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms PARVATHY K P, B.A. English Language and Literature has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation organised by The Cochin College, on 12/03/2021

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms REVATHI.R, B.A. English Language and Literature has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation organised by The Cochin College, on 12/03/2021

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms RINSY . K.R, B.A. English Language and Literature has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation organised by The Cochin College, on 12/03/2021

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SHEIK SAHIL S.A., B.A. English Language and Literature has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation organised by The Cochin College, on 12/03/2021

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in





#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SRUTHYLAKSHMI R, B.A. English Language and Literature has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation organised by The Cochin College, on 12/03/2021

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SUHARA CA, B.A. English Language and Literature has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation organised by The Cochin College, on 12/03/2021

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms VARSHA SURESH, B.A. English Language and Literature has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation organised by The Cochin College, on 12/03/2021

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms WAHIDA BAI RAFEEK, B.A. English Language and Literature has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation organised by The Cochin College, on 12/03/2021

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms AFIYA C A, B.A. English Language and Literature has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation organised by The Cochin College, on 12/03/2021

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms AMY JOE, B.A. English Language and Literature has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation organised by The Cochin College, on 12/03/2021

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SAHBAN JUNAID, B.A. English Language and Literature has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation organised by The Cochin College, on 12/03/2021

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SHAHANAS P RASHEED, B.A. English Language and Literature has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Creative Writing and Aesthetics of Translation organised by The Cochin College, on 12/03/2021

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in

### 11 Learning French Through Stories

Attendance List and Certificates of students



email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

### **KOCHI - 682 002**

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

List of Participants -Learning French Through Stories 30/07/2020

| SI no. Name Class  1 Abhishek V.T. B A English 2 Aletta Emmanuel B A English 3 Allen Isac B A English 4 Anakha N.S. B A English 5 Andriya Mary P.S. B A English 6 Antony Neval Remalo B A English 7 Farhana A. Naushad B A English 8 Modhimol P.N. B A English 9 Preethu Vishwappan B A English 10 Rameesa P.A. B A English 11 Sara Treasa Manaly B A English 12 Shabnam S.C. B A English 13 Steffy Maragatham P. B A English 14 Subhilal K. Sudhakaran B A English 15 Mathew Xavier B A English 16 S. Shafna B A English 17 Shifana K. Najeeb B A English 18 T. N. Thasni B A English 19 Uthara Shanil B A English 20 ANAND SAIEEVE BSC Physics 21 ANEETA JOMOL BSC Physics 22 FATHIMA SALEEM BSC Physics 23 JOSHAL JOSEPH B A Economics 24 KARTHIKA M.S. B A Economics 25 LUJYA T.A. B A Economics 26 MERIN TRESA P.R. B A Economics 27 NASRIN K.N. B A Economics 30 SREEJITH C B. B A Economics 31 STENY REBELLO B A Economics 32 SUBAIDA K.S. B A Economics 33 VISHUPRASAD K.A. B A Economics 34 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV B A Economics 35 BINTO K BENNY B COm Finance and Tax Model 1 36 DEVIKA C A B COm Finance and Tax Model 1   |        | _ · ·                  | Inrough Stories 30/07/2020    |
|--|--------|------------------------|-------------------------------|
| 2 Aletta Emmanuel B A English 3 Allen Isac B A English 4 Anakha N.S. B A English 5 Andriya Mary P.S. B A English 6 Antony Neval Remalo B A English 7 Farhana A. Naushad B A English 8 Modhimol P.N. B A English 9 Preethu Vishwappan B A English 10 Rameesa P.A. B A English 11 Sara Treasa Manaly B A English 12 Shabnam S.C. B A English 13 Steffy Maragatham P. B A English 14 Subhilal K. Sudhakaran B A English 15 Mathew Xavier B A English 16 S. Shafna B A English 17 Shifana K. Najeeb B A English 18 T. N. Thasni B A English 19 Uthara Shanil B A English 20 ANAND SAJEEVE BSC Physics 21 ANEETA JOMOL BSC Physics 22 FATHIMA SALEEM BSC Physics 23 JOSHAL JOSEPH B A Economics 24 KARTHIKA M.S. B A Economics 25 LIJIYA T.A. B A Economics 26 MERIN TRESA P.R. B A Economics 27 NASRIN K.N. B A Economics 28 SHAFNA K.S. B A Economics 30 SREEJITH C B. B A Economics 31 STENY REBELLO B A Economics 32 SUBAIDA K.S. B A Economics 33 VISHUPRASAD K.A. B A Economics 34 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 36 DEVIKA C A   | SI no. |                        | Class                         |
| 3 Allen Isac B A English 4 Anakha N.S. B A English 5 Andriya Mary P.S. B A English 6 Antony Neval Remalo B A English 7 Farhana A. Naushad B A English 8 Modhimol P.N. B A English 9 Preethu Vishwappan B A English 10 Rameesa P.A. B A English 11 Sara Treasa Manaly B A English 12 Shabnam S.C. B A English 13 Steffy Maragatham P. B A English 14 Subhilal K. Sudhakaran B A English 15 Mathew Xavier B A English 16 S. Shafna B A English 17 Shifana K. Najeeb B A English 18 T. N. Thasni B A English 19 Uthara Shanil B A English 19 Uthara Shanil B A English 20 ANAND SAJEEVE BSC Physics 21 ANEETA JOMOL BSC Physics 22 FATHIMA SALEEM BSC Physics 23 JOSHAL JOSEPH B A Economics 24 KARTHIKA M.S. B A Economics 25 LIJIYA T.A. B A Economics 26 MERIN TRESA P.R. B A Economics 27 NASRIN K.N. B A Economics 30 SREEJITH C B. B A Economics 31 STENY REBELLO B A Economics 32 SUBAIDA K.S. B A Economics 33 VISHUPRASAD K.A. B A Economics 34 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV B A Com Finance and Tax Model 1 36 DEVIKA C A B Com Finance and Tax Model 1   |        |                        | B A English                   |
| 4 Anakha N.S. 5 Andriya Mary P.S. 6 Antony Neval Remalo 7 Farhana A. Naushad 8 A English 8 Modhimol P.N. 9 Preethu Vishwappan 10 Rameesa P.A. 11 Sara Treasa Manaly 12 Shabnam S.C. 13 Steffy Maragatham P. 14 Subhilal K. Sudhakaran 15 Mathew Xavier 16 S. Shafna 17 Shifana K. Najeeb 18 T. N. Thasni 19 Uthara Shanil 19 Uthara Shanil 19 Uthara Shanil 20 ANAND SAJEEVE 21 ANEETA JOMOL 22 FATHIMA SALEEM 23 JOSHAL JOSEPH 24 KARTHIKA M.S. 25 LIJIYA T.A. 26 MERIN TRESA P.R. 27 NASRIN K.N. 38 A Economics 39 SHIFANA HASSAN P.R. 30 DEVIKA C A 30 B COm Finance and Tax Model 1 36 DEVIKA C A 36 DEVIKA C A 36 B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 36 DEVIKA C A 36 B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 36 DEVIKA C A 36 B Com Finance and Tax Model 1   |        |                        | B A English                   |
| 5 Andriya Mary P.S. 6 Antony Neval Remalo 7 Farhana A. Naushad 8 Modhimol P.N. 9 Preethu Vishwappan 10 Rameesa P.A. 11 Sara Treasa Manaly 12 Shabnam S.C. 13 Steffy Maragatham P. 14 Subhilal K. Sudhakaran 15 Mathew Xavier 16 S. Shafna 17 Shifana K. Najeeb 18 T. N. Thasni 19 Uthara Shanil 19 Uthara Shanil 20 ANAND SAJEEVE 21 ANEETA JOMOL 22 FATHIMA SALEEM 23 JOSHAL JOSEPH 24 KARTHIKA M.S. 25 LIJIYA T.A. 26 MERIN TRESA P.R. 27 NASRIN K.N. 38 A Economics 39 SHIFANA HASSAN P.R. 30 DEVIKA C A 36 DEVIKA C A 36 DEVIKA C A 36 DEVIKA C A 36 B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 36 DEVIKA C A 36 B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 36 DEVIKA C A 36 B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 36 DEVIKA C A   |        |                        | B A English                   |
| 6 Antony Neval Remalo 7 Farhana A. Naushad 8 A English 8 Modhimol P.N. 9 Preethu Vishwappan 10 Rameesa P.A. 11 Sara Treasa Manaly 12 Shabnam S.C. 13 Steffy Maragatham P. 14 Subhilal K. Sudhakaran 15 Mathew Xavier 16 S. Shafna 17 Shifana K. Najeeb 18 T. N. Thasni 19 Uthara Shanil 19 Uthara Shanil 20 ANAND SAIEEVE 21 ANEETA JOMOL 22 FATHIMA SALEEM 23 JOSHAL JOSEPH 34 KARTHIKA M.S. 25 LIJIYA T.A. 26 MERIN TRESA P.R. 36 A Economics 37 SHIFANA HASSAN P.R. 38 A Economics 39 SHIFANA HASSAN P.R. 30 B A Economics 31 STENY REBELLO 30 B COM Finance and Tax Model 1 36 DEVIKA C A 36 B COM Finance and Tax Model 1 36 DEVIKA C A 36 B COM Finance and Tax Model 1 36 DEVIKA C A 36 B COM Finance and Tax Model 1 36 DEVIKA C A   |        |                        | B A English                   |
| 7 Farhana A. Naushad B A English 8 Modhimol P.N. B A English 9 Preethu Vishwappan B A English 10 Rameesa P.A. B A English 11 Sara Treasa Manaly B A English 12 Shabnam S.C. B A English 13 Steffy Maragatham P. B A English 14 Subhilal K. Sudhakaran B A English 15 Mathew Xavier B A English 16 S. Shafna B A English 17 Shifana K. Najeeb B A English 18 T. N. Thasni B A English 19 Uthara Shanil B A English 20 ANAND SAJEEVE BSc Physics 21 ANEETA JOMOL BSc Physics 22 FATHIMA SALEEM BSC Physics 23 JOSHAL JOSEPH B A Economics 24 KARTHIKA M.S. B A Economics 25 LIJIYA T.A. B A Economics 26 MERIN TRESA P.R. B A Economics 27 NASRIN K.N. B A Economics 28 SHAFNA K.S. B A Economics 29 SHIFANA HASSAN P.R. B A Economics 30 SREEJITH C B. B A Economics 31 STENY REBELLO B A Economics 33 VISHUPRASAD K.A. B A Economics 34 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 36 DEVIKA C A B Com Finance and Tax Model 1   | 5      | Andriya Mary P.S.      | B A English                   |
| 8 Modhimol P.N. 9 Preethu Vishwappan B A English 10 Rameesa P.A. B A English 11 Sara Treasa Manaly B A English 12 Shabnam S.C. B A English 13 Steffy Maragatham P. B A English 14 Subhilal K. Sudhakaran B A English 15 Mathew Xavier B A English 16 S. Shafna B A English 17 Shifana K. Najeeb B A English 18 T. N. Thasni B A English 19 Uthara Shanil B A English 20 ANAND SAJEEVE BSc Physics 21 ANEETA JOMOL BSc Physics 22 FATHIMA SALEEM BSc Physics 23 JOSHAL JOSEPH B A Economics 24 KARTHIKA M.S. B A Economics 25 LIJIYA T.A. B A Economics 26 MERIN TRESA P.R. B A Economics 27 NASRIN K.N. B A Economics 28 SHAFNA K.S. B A Economics 30 SREEJITH C B. B A Economics 31 STENY REBELLO B A Economics 32 SUBAIDA K.S. B A Economics 33 VISHUPRASAD K.A. B A Economics 34 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 36 DEVIKA C A B Com Finance and Tax Model 1   |        | -                      | B A English                   |
| 9 Preethu Vishwappan B A English 10 Rameesa P.A. B A English 11 Sara Treasa Manaly B A English 12 Shabnam S.C. B A English 13 Steffy Maragatham P. B A English 14 Subhilal K. Sudhakaran B A English 15 Mathew Xavier B A English 16 S. Shafna B A English 17 Shifana K. Najeeb B A English 18 T. N. Thasni B A English 19 Uthara Shanil B A English 20 ANAND SAJEEVE BSC Physics 21 ANEETA JOMOL BSC Physics 22 FATHIMA SALEEM BSC Physics 23 JOSHAL JOSEPH B A Economics 24 KARTHIKA M.S. B A Economics 25 LIJIYA T.A. B A Economics 26 MERIN TRESA P.R. B A Economics 27 NASRIN K.N. B A Economics 29 SHIFANA HASSAN P.R. B A Economics 30 SREEJITH C B. B A Economics 31 STENY REBELLO B A Economics 32 SUBAIDA K.S. B A Economics 33 VISHUPRASAD K.A. B A Economics 34 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 36 DEVIKA C A B Com Finance and Tax Model 1   |        |                        | B A English                   |
| 10 Rameesa P.A.  B A English  11 Sara Treasa Manaly  B A English  12 Shabnam S.C.  B A English  13 Steffy Maragatham P.  B A English  14 Subhilal K. Sudhakaran  B A English  15 Mathew Xavier  B A English  16 S. Shafna  B A English  17 Shifana K. Najeeb  B A English  18 T. N. Thasni  B A English  19 Uthara Shanil  B A English  20 ANAND SAJEEVE  BSc Physics  21 ANEETA JOMOL  BSc Physics  22 FATHIMA SALEEM  BSc Physics  23 JOSHAL JOSEPH  B A Economics  24 KARTHIKA M.S.  B A Economics  25 LIJIYA T.A.  B A Economics  26 MERIN TRESA P.R.  B A Economics  27 NASRIN K.N.  B A Economics  29 SHIFANA HASSAN P.R.  B A Economics  30 SREEJITH C B.  B A Economics  31 STENY REBELLO  B A Economics  32 SUBAIDA K.S.  B A Economics  34 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV  B Com Finance and Tax Model 1  36 DEVIKA C A  B Com Finance and Tax Model 1   | 8      | Modhimol P.N.          | B A English                   |
| 11 Sara Treasa Manaly 12 Shabnam S.C. 13 Steffy Maragatham P. 14 Subhilal K. Sudhakaran 15 Mathew Xavier 16 S. Shafna 17 Shifana K. Najeeb 18 T. N. Thasni 19 Uthara Shanil 20 ANAND SAJEEVE 21 ANEETA JOMOL 22 FATHIMA SALEEM 23 JOSHAL JOSEPH 24 KARTHIKA M.S. 25 LIJIYA T.A. 26 MERIN TRESA P.R. 27 NASRIN K.N. 30 SREEJITH C B. 31 STENY REBELLO 34 B A Economics 35 BINTO K BENNY 36 DEVIKA C A 36 DEVIKA C A  B A English B A Englis | 9      | Preethu Vishwappan     | B A English                   |
| 12 Shabnam S.C. B A English 13 Steffy Maragatham P. B A English 14 Subhilal K. Sudhakaran B A English 15 Mathew Xavier B A English 16 S. Shafina B A English 17 Shifana K. Najeeb B A English 18 T. N. Thasni B A English 19 Uthara Shanil B A English 20 ANAND SAJEEVE BSC Physics 21 ANEETA JOMOL BSC Physics 22 FATHIMA SALEEM BSC Physics 23 JOSHAL JOSEPH B A Economics 24 KARTHIKA M.S. B A Economics 25 LIJIYA T.A. B A Economics 26 MERIN TRESA P.R. B A Economics 27 NASRIN K.N. B A Economics 28 SHAFNA K.S. B A Economics 30 SREEJITH C B. B A Economics 31 STENY REBELLO B A Economics 32 SUBAIDA K.S. B A Economics 33 VISHUPRASAD K.A. B A Economics 34 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 36 DEVIKA C A   | 10     | Rameesa P.A.           | B A English                   |
| 13 Steffy Maragatham P. B A English  14 Subhilal K. Sudhakaran B A English  15 Mathew Xavier B A English  16 S. Shafina B A English  17 Shifana K. Najeeb B A English  18 T. N. Thasni B A English  19 Uthara Shanil B A English  20 ANAND SAJEEVE BSC Physics  21 ANEETA JOMOL BSC Physics  22 FATHIMA SALEEM BSC Physics  23 JOSHAL JOSEPH B A Economics  24 KARTHIKA M.S. B A Economics  25 LIJIYA T.A. B A Economics  26 MERIN TRESA P.R. B A Economics  27 NASRIN K.N. B A Economics  28 SHAFNA K.S. B A Economics  30 SREEJITH C B. B A Economics  31 STENY REBELLO B A Economics  32 SUBAIDA K.S. B A Economics  33 VISHUPRASAD K.A. B A Economics  34 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV B Com Finance and Tax Model 1  36 DEVIKA C A  | 11     | Sara Treasa Manaly     | B A English                   |
| 14 Subhilal K. Sudhakaran B A English 15 Mathew Xavier B A English 16 S. Shafna B A English 17 Shifana K. Najeeb B A English 18 T. N. Thasni B A English 19 Uthara Shanil B A English 20 ANAND SAJEEVE BSC Physics 21 ANEETA JOMOL BSC Physics 22 FATHIMA SALEEM BSC Physics 23 JOSHAL JOSEPH B A Economics 24 KARTHIKA M.S. B A Economics 25 LIJIYA T.A. B A Economics 26 MERIN TRESA P.R. B A Economics 27 NASRIN K.N. B A Economics 28 SHAFNA K.S. B A Economics 29 SHIFANA HASSAN P.R. B A Economics 30 SREEJITH C B. B A Economics 31 STENY REBELLO B A Economics 32 SUBAIDA K.S. B A Economics 33 VISHUPRASAD K.A. B A Economics 34 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV B A Economics 35 BINTO K BENNY B Com Finance and Tax Model 1  | 12     | Shabnam S.C.           | B A English                   |
| 15 Mathew Xavier  16 S. Shafna  17 Shifana K. Najeeb  18 T. N. Thasni  19 Uthara Shanil  20 ANAND SAJEEVE  21 ANEETA JOMOL  22 FATHIMA SALEEM  23 JOSHAL JOSEPH  24 KARTHIKA M.S.  25 LIJIYA T.A.  26 MERIN TRESA P.R.  27 NASRIN K.N.  28 SHAFNA K.S.  29 SHIFANA HASSAN P.R.  30 SREEJITH C B.  31 STENY REBELLO  32 SUBAIDA K.S.  34 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV  B A English  B A Economics  B A Econo |        |                        | B A English                   |
| 16 S. Shafna 17 Shifana K. Najeeb 18 T. N. Thasni 19 Uthara Shanil 20 ANAND SAJEEVE 21 ANEETA JOMOL 22 FATHIMA SALEEM 23 JOSHAL JOSEPH 24 KARTHIKA M.S. 25 LIJIYA T.A. 26 MERIN TRESA P.R. 27 NASRIN K.N. 28 SHAFNA K.S. 29 SHIFANA HASSAN P.R. 30 SREEJITH C B. 31 STENY REBELLO 32 SUBAIDA K.S. 33 VISHUPRASAD K.A. 34 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV B A Economics B A Ec | 14     | Subhilal K. Sudhakaran | B A English                   |
| 17 Shifana K. Najeeb B A English 18 T. N. Thasni B A English 19 Uthara Shanil B A English 20 ANAND SAJEEVE BSC Physics 21 ANEETA JOMOL BSC Physics 22 FATHIMA SALEEM BSC Physics 23 JOSHAL JOSEPH B A Economics 24 KARTHIKA M.S. B A Economics 25 LIJIYA T.A. B A Economics 26 MERIN TRESA P.R. B A Economics 27 NASRIN K.N. B A Economics 28 SHAFNA K.S. B A Economics 29 SHIFANA HASSAN P.R. B A Economics 30 SREEJITH C B. B A Economics 31 STENY REBELLO B A Economics 32 SUBAIDA K.S. B A Economics 33 VISHUPRASAD K.A. B A Economics 34 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV B A Economics 35 BINTO K BENNY B Com Finance and Tax Model 1  | 15     | Mathew Xavier          | B A English                   |
| 18 T. N. Thasni 19 Uthara Shanil 20 ANAND SAJEEVE BSC Physics 21 ANEETA JOMOL BSC Physics 22 FATHIMA SALEEM BSC Physics 23 JOSHAL JOSEPH B A Economics 24 KARTHIKA M.S. B A Economics 25 LIJIYA T.A. B A Economics 26 MERIN TRESA P.R. B A Economics 27 NASRIN K.N. B A Economics 28 SHAFNA K.S. B A Economics 30 SREEJITH C B. B A Economics 31 STENY REBELLO B A Economics 32 SUBAIDA K.S. B A Economics 33 VISHUPRASAD K.A. B A Economics 34 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 36 DEVIKA C A B Com Finance and Tax Model 1   | 16     | S. Shafna              | B A English                   |
| 19 Uthara Shanil B A English 20 ANAND SAJEEVE BSc Physics 21 ANEETA JOMOL BSc Physics 22 FATHIMA SALEEM BSc Physics 23 JOSHAL JOSEPH B A Economics 24 KARTHIKA M.S. B A Economics 25 LIJIYA T.A. B A Economics 26 MERIN TRESA P.R. B A Economics 27 NASRIN K.N. B A Economics 28 SHAFNA K.S. B A Economics 29 SHIFANA HASSAN P.R. B A Economics 30 SREEJITH C B. B A Economics 31 STENY REBELLO B A Economics 32 SUBAIDA K.S. B A Economics 33 VISHUPRASAD K.A. B A Economics 34 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV B A Economics 35 BINTO K BENNY B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 36 DEVIKA C A   | 17     | Shifana K. Najeeb      | B A English                   |
| 20 ANAND SAJEEVE BSc Physics 21 ANEETA JOMOL BSc Physics 22 FATHIMA SALEEM BSc Physics 23 JOSHAL JOSEPH B A Economics 24 KARTHIKA M.S. B A Economics 25 LIJIYA T.A. B A Economics 26 MERIN TRESA P.R. B A Economics 27 NASRIN K.N. B A Economics 28 SHAFNA K.S. B A Economics 29 SHIFANA HASSAN P.R. B A Economics 30 SREEJITH C B. B A Economics 31 STENY REBELLO B A Economics 32 SUBAIDA K.S. B A Economics 33 VISHUPRASAD K.A. B A Economics 34 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV B A Economics 35 BINTO K BENNY B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 36 DEVIKA C A  | 18     | T. N. Thasni           | B A English                   |
| 21 ANEETA JOMOL  22 FATHIMA SALEEM  BSc Physics  23 JOSHAL JOSEPH  B A Economics  24 KARTHIKA M.S.  B A Economics  25 LIJIYA T.A.  B A Economics  26 MERIN TRESA P.R.  B A Economics  27 NASRIN K.N.  B A Economics  28 SHAFNA K.S.  B A Economics  29 SHIFANA HASSAN P.R.  B A Economics  30 SREEJITH C B.  B A Economics  31 STENY REBELLO  B A Economics  32 SUBAIDA K.S.  B A Economics  33 VISHUPRASAD K.A.  B A Economics  34 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV  B Com Finance and Tax Model 1  36 DEVIKA C A  B Com Finance and Tax Model 1  | 19     | Uthara Shanil          | B A English                   |
| 22 FATHIMA SALEEM 23 JOSHAL JOSEPH B A Economics 24 KARTHIKA M.S. B A Economics 25 LIJIYA T.A. B A Economics 26 MERIN TRESA P.R. B A Economics 27 NASRIN K.N. B A Economics 28 SHAFNA K.S. B A Economics 29 SHIFANA HASSAN P.R. B A Economics 30 SREEJITH C B. B A Economics 31 STENY REBELLO B A Economics 32 SUBAIDA K.S. B A Economics 33 VISHUPRASAD K.A. B A Economics 34 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 36 DEVIKA C A B Com Finance and Tax Model 1  | 20     | ANAND SAJEEVE          | BSc Physics                   |
| 23 JOSHAL JOSEPH  24 KARTHIKA M.S.  25 LIJIYA T.A.  26 MERIN TRESA P.R.  27 NASRIN K.N.  28 SHAFNA K.S.  29 SHIFANA HASSAN P.R.  30 SREEJITH C B.  31 STENY REBELLO  32 SUBAIDA K.S.  33 VISHUPRASAD K.A.  34 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV  B A Economics  B A E | 21     | ANEETA JOMOL           | BSc Physics                   |
| 24 KARTHIKA M.S.  25 LIJIYA T.A.  26 MERIN TRESA P.R.  27 NASRIN K.N.  28 SHAFNA K.S.  29 SHIFANA HASSAN P.R.  30 SREEJITH C B.  31 STENY REBELLO  32 SUBAIDA K.S.  33 VISHUPRASAD K.A.  34 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV  B A Economics  B A Econ | 22     | FATHIMA SALEEM         | BSc Physics                   |
| 25 LIJIYA T.A.  26 MERIN TRESA P.R.  27 NASRIN K.N.  28 SHAFNA K.S.  29 SHIFANA HASSAN P.R.  30 SREEJITH C B.  31 STENY REBELLO  32 SUBAIDA K.S.  33 VISHUPRASAD K.A.  34 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV  B A Economics  B A Economi | 23     | JOSHAL JOSEPH          | B A Economics                 |
| 26 MERIN TRESA P.R. B A Economics 27 NASRIN K.N. B A Economics 28 SHAFNA K.S. B A Economics 29 SHIFANA HASSAN P.R. B A Economics 30 SREEJITH C B. B A Economics 31 STENY REBELLO B A Economics 32 SUBAIDA K.S. B A Economics 33 VISHUPRASAD K.A. B A Economics 34 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV B A Economics 35 BINTO K BENNY B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 36 DEVIKA C A B Com Finance and Tax Model 1  | 24     | KARTHIKA M.S.          | B A Economics                 |
| 27 NASRIN K.N.  28 SHAFNA K.S.  29 SHIFANA HASSAN P.R.  30 SREEJITH C B.  31 STENY REBELLO  32 SUBAIDA K.S.  33 VISHUPRASAD K.A.  34 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV  B A Economics   | 25     | LIJIYA T.A.            | B A Economics                 |
| 28 SHAFNA K.S.  29 SHIFANA HASSAN P.R.  B A Economics  30 SREEJITH C B.  B A Economics  31 STENY REBELLO  B A Economics  32 SUBAIDA K.S.  B A Economics  33 VISHUPRASAD K.A.  B A Economics  34 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV  B A Economics  35 BINTO K BENNY  B Com Finance and Tax Model 1  36 DEVIKA C A  B Com Finance and Tax Model 1   | 26     | MERIN TRESA P.R.       | B A Economics                 |
| 29 SHIFANA HASSAN P.R. B A Economics 30 SREEJITH C B. B A Economics 31 STENY REBELLO B A Economics 32 SUBAIDA K.S. B A Economics 33 VISHUPRASAD K.A. B A Economics 34 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV B A Economics 35 BINTO K BENNY B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 36 DEVIKA C A B Com Finance and Tax Model 1  | 27     | NASRIN K.N.            | B A Economics                 |
| 30 SREEJITH C B. 31 STENY REBELLO B A Economics 32 SUBAIDA K.S. B A Economics 33 VISHUPRASAD K.A. B A Economics 34 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV B A Economics 35 BINTO K BENNY B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 36 DEVIKA C A B Com Finance and Tax Model 1   | 28     | SHAFNA K.S.            | B A Economics                 |
| 31 STENY REBELLO B A Economics 32 SUBAIDA K.S. B A Economics 33 VISHUPRASAD K.A. B A Economics 34 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV B A Economics 35 BINTO K BENNY B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 36 DEVIKA C A B Com Finance and Tax Model 1  | 29     | SHIFANA HASSAN P.R.    | B A Economics                 |
| 32 SUBAIDA K.S.  33 VISHUPRASAD K.A.  B A Economics  34 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV  B A Economics  35 BINTO K BENNY  B Com Finance and Tax Model 1  36 DEVIKA C A  B Com Finance and Tax Model 1   | 30     | SREEJITH C B.          | B A Economics                 |
| 33 VISHUPRASAD K.A. B A Economics 34 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV B A Economics 35 BINTO K BENNY B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 36 DEVIKA C A B Com Finance and Tax Model 1   | 31     | STENY REBELLO          | B A Economics                 |
| 34 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV B A Economics 35 BINTO K BENNY B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 36 DEVIKA C A B Com Finance and Tax Model 1   | 32     | SUBAIDA K.S.           | B A Economics                 |
| 35 BINTO K BENNY  B Com Finance and Tax Model 1  36 DEVIKA C A  B Com Finance and Tax Model 1  | 33     | VISHUPRASAD K.A.       | B A Economics                 |
| 36 DEVIKA C A B Com Finance and Tax Model 1  | 34     | ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV     | B A Economics                 |
|  | 35     | BINTO K BENNY          | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |
| 37 ENOSH PAUL B Com Finance and Tax Model 1  | 36     | DEVIKA C A             | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |
|  | 37     | ENOSH PAUL             | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Abhishek V.T., B A English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Learning French Through Stories organised by The Cochin College, on 30/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Aletta Emmanuel, B A English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Learning French Through Stories organised by The Cochin College, on 30/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Allen Isac, B A English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Learning French Through Stories organised by The Cochin College, on 30/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Anakha N.S., B A English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Learning French Through Stories organised by The Cochin College, on 30/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Andriya Mary P.S., B A English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Learning French Through Stories organised by The Cochin College, on 30/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Antony Neval Remalo, B A English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Learning French Through Stories organised by The Cochin College, on 30/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Farhana A. Naushad, B A English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Learning French Through Stories organised by The Cochin College, on 30/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Modhimol P.N., B A English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Learning French Through Stories organised by The Cochin College, on 30/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Preethu Vishwappan, B A English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Learning French Through Stories organised by The Cochin College, on 30/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Rameesa P.A., B A English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Learning French Through Stories organised by The Cochin College, on 30/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Sara Treasa Manaly, B A English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Learning French Through Stories organised by The Cochin College, on 30/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Shabnam S.C., B A English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Learning French Through Stories organised by The Cochin College, on 30/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Steffy Maragatham P., B A English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Learning French Through Stories organised by The Cochin College, on 30/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Subhilal K. Sudhakaran, B A English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Learning French Through Stories organised by The Cochin College, on 30/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Mathew Xavier, B A English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Learning French Through Stories organised by The Cochin College, on 30/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms S. Shafna, B A English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Learning French Through Stories organised by The Cochin College, on 30/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Shifana K. Najeeb, B A English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Learning French Through Stories organised by The Cochin College, on 30/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms T. N. Thasni, B A English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Learning French Through Stories organised by The Cochin College, on 30/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms Uthara Shanil, B A English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Learning French Through Stories organised by The Cochin College, on 30/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ANAND SAJEEVE, BSc Physics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Learning French Through Stories organised by The Cochin College, on 30/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ANEETA JOMOL, BSc Physics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Learning French Through Stories organised by The Cochin College, on 30/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms FATHIMA SALEEM, BSc Physics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Learning French Through Stories organised by The Cochin College, on 30/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms JOSHAL JOSEPH, B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Learning French Through Stories organised by The Cochin College, on 30/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms KARTHIKA M.S., B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Learning French Through Stories organised by The Cochin College, on 30/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms LIJIYA T.A., B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Learning French Through Stories organised by The Cochin College, on 30/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms MERIN TRESA P.R., B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Learning French Through Stories organised by The Cochin College, on 30/07/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms NASRIN K.N., B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Learning French Through Stories organised by The Cochin College, on 30/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SHAFNA K.S., B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Learning French Through Stories organised by The Cochin College, on 30/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SHIFANA HASSAN P.R., B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Learning French Through Stories organised by The Cochin College, on 30/07/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University
Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SREEJITH C B., B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Learning French Through Stories organised by The Cochin College, on 30/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in





#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms STENY REBELLO, B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Learning French Through Stories organised by The Cochin College, on 30/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SUBAIDA K.S., B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Learning French Through Stories organised by The Cochin College, on 30/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in





#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms VISHUPRASAD K.A., B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Learning French Through Stories organised by The Cochin College, on 30/07/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV, B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Learning French Through Stories organised by The Cochin College, on 30/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms BINTO K BENNY, B Com Finance and Taxation has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Learning French Through Stories organised by The Cochin College, on 30/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms DEVIKA C A, B Com Finance and Taxation has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Learning French Through Stories organised by The Cochin College, on 30/07/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ENOSH PAUL, B Com Finance and Taxation has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Learning French Through Stories organised by The Cochin College, on 30/07/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in

### 12 Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth

Attendance List and Certificates of students





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

### **KOCHI - 682 002**

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in

| SI NO. Name Class    BINTO K BENNY   B Com Finance and Tax Model 1   |        | 'articipants -Puthiya Kalam Puthi | ya Ezhuth 26/06/2020          |
|--|--------|-----------------------------------|-------------------------------|
| 2 DEVIKA C A B COM Finance and Tax Model 1 3 ENOSH PAUL B COM Finance and Tax Model 1 4 GANGA BINNY B COM Finance and Tax Model 1 5 KAVYA SIVADAS B COM Finance and Tax Model 1 6 LIJO M JOSEPH B COM Finance and Tax Model 1 7 MATHEW PAUL B COM Finance and Tax Model 1 8 SAFUVANA PARVEEN P B B COM Finance and Tax Model 1 9 SOOSHMA SEKHAR B COM Finance and Tax Model 1 10 VISHAK K S B COM Finance and Tax Model 1 11 VRINDA P S B COM Finance and Tax Model 1 12 AASHNA N R B COM Finance and Tax Model 1 13 AMITHA KRISHNA G B COM Finance and Tax Model 1 14 ANANDHU KRISHNA E S B COM Finance and Tax Model 1 15 SURABHI S MALLYA B COM Finance and Tax Model 1 16 SWETHA S KAMMATH B COM Finance and Tax Model 1 17 TESSY FRANKLIN B COM Finance and Tax Model 1 18 SHIFANA HASSAN P.R. B A Economics 20 STENY REBELLO B A Economics 21 SUBAIDA K.S. B A Economics 22 VISHUPRASAD K.A. B A Economics 22 VISHUPRASAD K.A. B A Economics 24 ANANTHU P.P. B A Economics 25 ASHHALA ANSAR B A Economics 26 ASHIKA I.S. B A Economics 27 ATHIRA ANILKUMAR B A Economics 28 ATHIRA R. B A Economics 29 FARHA V NOUSHAD B A English 31 N AMRUTHA B A English 32 S SHAFNA B A English 33 SAFNA M SIRAJ B A English 34 STEFFY MARAGATHAM P B A English 35 VARNA K V B A English 36 ANAKHA N S B A English 37 ABHIRAM SANGEETH B B A English 38 ARY ALAKSHMI K M B A English 38 ARY ALAKSHMI K M B A English 39 ANWIN SAJU B A English 30 ANWIN SAJU B A English   | SI no. | Name                              | Class                         |
| 3 ENOSH PAUL 4 GANGA BINNY B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 5 KAVYA SIVADAS B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 6 LIJO M JOSEPH B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 7 MATHEW PAUL B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 9 SOOSHMA PARVEEN P B B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 10 VISHAK K S B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 11 VRINDA P S B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 12 AASHNA N R B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 13 AMITHA KRISHNA G B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 14 ANANDHU KRISHNA B B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 15 SURABHI S MALLYA B COM Finance and Tax Model 1 16 SWETHA S KAMMATH B COM Finance and Tax Model 1 17 TESSY FRANKLIN B COM Finance and Tax Model 1 18 SHIFANA HASSAN P.R. B A Economics 20 STENY REBELLO B A Economics 21 SUBAIDA K.S. B A Economics 22 VISHUPRASAD K.A. B A Economics 24 ANANTHU P.P. B A Economics 25 ASHHALA ANSAR B A Economics 26 ASHIKA I .S. B A Economics 27 ATHIRA ANILKUMAR B A Economics 28 ATHIRA R. B A English 30 MARY DIYA A G B A English 31 N AMRUTHA B A English 33 SAFNA M SIRAJ B A English 34 STEFFY MARAGATHAM P B A English 35 VARNA K V B A English 36 ANAKHA N S B A English 37 ABHIRAM SANGEETH B B A English 38 ARYALAKSHMI K M B A English 39 ANWIN SAJU B A English   | 1      | BINTO K BENNY                     | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |
| 4 GANGA BINNY  B Com Finance and Tax Model 1  5 KAVYA SIVADAS  B Com Finance and Tax Model 1  6 LIJO M JOSEPH  B Com Finance and Tax Model 1  7 MATHEW PAUL  B SAFUVANA PARVEEN P B  B Com Finance and Tax Model 1  9 SOOSHMA SEKHAR  B Com Finance and Tax Model 1  10 VISHAK K S  B Com Finance and Tax Model 1  11 VRINDA P S  B Com Finance and Tax Model 1  12 AASHNA N R  B Com Finance and Tax Model 1  13 AMITHA KRISHNA G  B Com Finance and Tax Model 1  14 ANANDHU KRISHNA E S  B Com Finance and Tax Model 1  15 SURABHI S MALLYA  B Com Finance and Tax Model 1  16 SWETHA S KAMMATH  B Com Finance and Tax Model 1  17 TESSY FRANKLIN  B Com Finance and Tax Model 1  18 SHIFANA HASSAN P.R.  B A Economics  20 STENY REBELLO  B A Economics  21 SUBAIDA K.S.  B A Economics  22 VISHUPRASAD K.A.  B A Economics  24 ANANTHU P.P.  B A Economics  25 ASHHALA ANSAR  B A Economics  26 ASHIKA I.S.  B A Economics  27 ATHIRA ANILKUMAR  B A Economics  28 ATHIRA R.  B A Economics  29 FARHA V NOUSHAD  B A English  30 MARY DIYA A G  B A English  31 N AMRUTHA  B A English  32 S SHAFNA  B A English  33 SAFNA M SIRAJ  B A English  34 STEFFY MARAGATHAM P  B A English  35 VARNA K V  B A English  36 ANAKHA N S  B A English  37 ABHIRAM SANGEETH B  B A English  38 ARYALAKSHMI K M  B A English  38 ARYALAKSHMI K M  B A English  38 ARYALAKSHMI K M  B A English  39 ANWIN SAJU  B A English  30 Compiliance and Tax Model 1  B Com Finance and Tax Model 1  | 2      | DEVIKA C A                        | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |
| 5 KAVYA SIVADAS 6 LIJO M JOSEPH B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 7 MATHEW PAUL B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 8 SAFUVANA PARVEEN P B 9 SOOSHMA SEKHAR B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 10 VISHAK K S B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 11 VRINDA P S B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 12 AASHNA N R B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 13 AMITHA KRISHNA G B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 14 ANANDHU KRISHNA E S B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 15 SURABHI S MALLYA B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 16 SWETHA S KAMMATH B C COM Finance and Tax Model 1 17 TESSY FRANKLIN B C COM Finance and Tax Model 1 18 SHIFANA HASSAN P.R. B A Economics 19 SREEJITH C B. B A Economics 20 STENY REBELLO B A Economics 21 SUBAIDA K.S. B A Economics 22 VISHUPRASAD K.A. B A Economics 23 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV B A Economics 24 ANANTHU P.P. B A Economics 25 ASHHALA ANSAR B A Economics 26 ASHIKA I S. B A Economics 27 ATHIRA ANILKUMAR B A Economics 28 ATHIRA R. B A Economics 29 FARHA V NOUSHAD B A English 30 MARY DIYA A G B A English 31 N AMRUTHA B A English 32 S SHAFNA B A English 33 SAFNA M SIRAJ B A English 34 STEFFY MARAGATHAM P B A English 35 VARNA K V B A English 36 ANAKHA N S B A English 37 ABHIRAM SANGEETH B B A English 38 ARYALAKSHMI K M B A English 39 ANWIN SAJU B A English B  | 3      | ENOSH PAUL                        | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |
| 6 LIJO M JOSEPH  7 MATHEW PAUL  8 SAFUVANA PARVEEN P B  8 Com Finance and Tax Model 1  8 SAFUVANA PARVEEN P B  8 Com Finance and Tax Model 1  9 SOOSHMA SEKHAR  8 Com Finance and Tax Model 1  10 VISHAK K S  8 Com Finance and Tax Model 1  11 VRINDA P S  8 Com Finance and Tax Model 1  12 AASHNA N R  8 Com Finance and Tax Model 1  13 AMITHA KRISHNA G  8 Com Finance and Tax Model 1  14 ANANDHU KRISHNA E S  15 SURABHI S MALLYA  16 SWETHA S KAMMATH  17 TESSY FRANKLIN  18 Com Finance and Tax Model 1  17 TESSY FRANKLIN  18 Com Finance and Tax Model 1  18 SHIFANA HASSAN P.R.  19 SREEJITH C B.  20 STENY REBELLO  21 SUBAIDA K.S.  22 VISHUPRASAD K.A.  23 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV  34 A Economics  25 ASHHALA ANSAR  36 A Economics  26 ASHIKA I S.  37 ATHIRA ANILKUMAR  38 A Economics  39 FARHA V NOUSHAD  30 MARY DIYA A G  31 N AMRUTHA  31 A English  32 S SHAFNA  33 SAFNA M SIRAJ  34 A English  35 VARNA K V  36 A English  36 ANAKHA N S  37 ABHIRAM SANGEETH B  38 A English  39 ANWIN SAJU  30 B A English  30 ANWIN SAJU  30 B A English  31 A RIGHTHARIS  30 B A English  31 A RIGHTHARIS  32 S Physics   | 4      | GANGA BINNY                       | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |
| 7 MATHEW PAUL B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 8 SAFUVANA PARVEEN P B B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 9 SOOSHMA SEKHAR B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 10 VISHAK K S B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 11 VRINDA P S B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 12 AASHNA N R B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 13 AMITHA KRISHNA G B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 14 ANANDHU KRISHNA E S B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 15 SURABHI S MALLYA B COM Finance and Tax Model 1 16 SWETHA S KAMMATH B COM Finance and Tax Model 1 17 TESSY FRANKLIN B COM Finance and Tax Model 1 18 SHIFANA HASSAN P.R. B A Economics 19 SREEJITH C B. B A Economics 20 STENY REBELLO B A Economics 21 SUBAIDA K.S. B A Economics 22 VISHUPRASAD K.A. B A Economics 23 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV B A Economics 24 ANANTHU P.P. B A Economics 25 ASHHALA ANSAR B A Economics 26 ASHIKA I .S. B A Economics 27 ATHIRA ANILKUMAR B A Economics 28 ATHIRA R. B A Economics 29 FARHA V NOUSHAD B A English 30 MARY DIYA A G B A English 31 N AMRUTHA B A English 32 S SHAFNA B A English 33 SAFNA M SIRAJ B A English 34 STEFFY MARAGATHAM P B A English 35 VARNA K V B A English 36 ANAKHA N S B A English 37 ABHIRAM SANGEETH B B A English 38 ARYALAKSHMI K M B A English 39 ANWIN SAJU B A English 30 NUS ANWIN SAJU B A English 30 RUBEENA HARIS BSC Physics  | 5      | KAVYA SIVADAS                     | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |
| 8 SAFUVANA PARVEEN P B 9 SOOSHMA SEKHAR 10 VISHAK K S 11 VRINDA P S 11 VRINDA P S 12 AASHNA N R 13 AMITHA KRISHNA G 14 SWETHA S KAMMATH 16 SWETHA S KAMMATH 17 TESSY FRANKLIN 18 SHIFANA HASSAN P.R. 19 SREBILLO 20 STENY REBELLO 31 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV 4 ANANTHU P.P. 4 ANANTHU P.P. 5 ASHHALA ANSAR 5 AS HECONOMICS 21 ASHHALA ANSAR 6 ASHIKA I.S. 6 ASHIKA I.S. 7 ATHIRA ANILKUMAR 8 A English 30 MARY DIYA A G 34 ANANTHA M SIRAJ 34 STEFFY MARAGATHAM P 36 ANAKHA N S 36 ANAKHA SAJU 40 RUBEENA HARIS 4 B A English 30 ANWIN SAJU 40 RUBEENA HARIS 5 B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 5 Com Finance and Tax Model 1 5 Com Finance and Tax Model 1 6 Com Finance and Tax Model 1 7 TESSY FRANKLIN 7 B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 7 TESSY FRANKLIN 8 Com Finance and Tax Model 1 8 Com Fina | 6      | LIJO M JOSEPH                     | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |
| 9 SOOSHMA SEKHAR B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 10 VISHAK K S B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 11 VRINDA P S B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 12 AASHNA N R B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 13 AMITHA KRISHNA G B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 14 ANANDHU KRISHNA E S B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 15 SURABHI S MALLYA B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 16 SWETHA S KAMMATH B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 17 TESSY FRANKLIN B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 18 SHIFANA HASSAN P.R. B A Economics 19 SREEJITH C B. B A Economics 20 STENY REBELLO B A Economics 21 SUBAIDA K.S. B A Economics 22 VISHUPRASAD K.A. B A Economics 24 ANANTHU P.P. B A Economics 25 ASHHALA ANSAR B A Economics 26 ASHIKA I .S. B A Economics 27 ATHIRA ANILKUMAR B A Economics 28 ATHIRA R. B A Economics 29 FARHA V NOUSHAD B A English 30 MARY DIYA A G B A English 31 N AMRUTHA B A English 32 S SHAFNA B A English 33 SAFNA M SIRAJ B A English 34 STEFFY MARAGATHAM P B A English 35 VARNA K V B A English 36 ANAKHA N S B A English 37 ABHIRAM SANGEETH B B A English 38 ARYALAKSHMI K M B A English 39 ANWIN SAJU B A English 30 RUBEENA HARIS BSC Physics   | 7      | MATHEW PAUL                       | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |
| 10 VISHAK K S B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 11 VRINDA P S B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 12 AASHNA N R B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 13 AMITHA KRISHNA G B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 14 ANANDHU KRISHNA E S B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 15 SURABHI S MALLYA B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 16 SWETHA S KAMMATH B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 17 TESSY FRANKLIN B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 18 SHIFANA HASSAN P.R. B A Economics 19 SREEJITH C B. B A Economics 20 STENY REBELLO B A Economics 21 SUBAIDA K.S. B A Economics 22 VISHUPRASAD K.A. B A Economics 22 VISHUPRASAD K.A. B A Economics 24 ANANTHU P.P. B A Economics 25 ASHHALA ANSAR B A Economics 26 ASHIKA I .S. B A Economics 27 ATHIRA ANILKUMAR B A Economics 28 ATHIRA R. B A Economics 29 FARHA V NOUSHAD B A English 30 MARY DIYA A G B A English 31 N AMRUTHA B A English 32 S SHAFNA B A English 33 SAFNA M SIRAJ B A English 34 STEFFY MARAGATHAM P B A English 35 VARNA K V B A English 36 ANAKHA N S B A English 37 ABHIRAM SANGEETH B B A English 38 ARYALAKSHMI K M B A English 39 ANWIN SAJU B A English 39 ANWIN SAJU B A English 30 RUBEENA HARIS BSC Physics  | 8      | SAFUVANA PARVEEN P B              | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |
| 11 VRINDA P S B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 12 AASHNA N R B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 13 AMITHA KRISHNA G B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 14 ANANDHU KRISHNA E S B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 15 SURABHI S MALLYA B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 16 SWETHA S KAMMATH B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 17 TESSY FRANKLIN B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 18 SHIFANA HASSAN P.R. B A Economics 19 SREEJITH C B. B A Economics 20 STENY REBELLO B A Economics 21 SUBAIDA K.S. B A Economics 22 VISHUPRASAD K.A. B A Economics 23 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV B A Economics 24 ANANTHU P.P. B A Economics 25 ASHHALA ANSAR B A Economics 26 ASHIKA I .S. B A Economics 27 ATHIRA ANILKUMAR B A Economics 28 ATHIRA R. B A Economics 29 FARHA V NOUSHAD B A English 30 MARY DIYA A G B A English 31 N AMRUTHA B A English 32 S SHAFNA B A English 33 SAFNA M SIRAJ B A English 34 STEFFY MARAGATHAM P 35 VARNA K V B A English 36 ANAKHA N S B A English 37 ABHIRAM SANGEETH B B A English 38 ARYALAKSHMI K M B A English 39 ANWIN SAJU B A English 39 ANWIN SAJU B A English B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 B Com F | 9      | SOOSHMA SEKHAR                    | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |
| 12 AASHNA N R  13 AMITHA KRISHNA G  14 ANANDHU KRISHNA E S  15 SURABHI S MALLYA  16 SWETHA S KAMMATH  17 TESSY FRANKLIN  18 SHIFANA HASSAN P.R.  19 SREEJITH C B.  20 STENY REBELLO  21 SUBAIDA K.S.  22 VISHUPRASAD K.A.  23 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV  34 ANANTHU P.P.  35 ASHHALA ANISAR  36 ASHIKA I .S.  37 ABHIRAN R.  38 A English  39 SAFNA M SIRAJ  30 ANAKHA N S  30 ANWIN SAJU  40 RUBEENA HARIS  B Com Finance and Tax Model 1  B A Economics  B A Econ | 10     | VISHAK K S                        | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |
| 13 AMITHA KRISHNA G 14 ANANDHU KRISHNA E S 15 SURABHI S MALLYA 16 SWETHA S KAMMATH 17 TESSY FRANKLIN 18 SHIFANA HASSAN P.R. 19 SREEJITH C B. 20 STENY REBELLO 21 SUBAIDA K.S. 22 VISHUPRASAD K.A. 23 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV 24 ANANTHU P.P. 25 ASHHALA ANSAR 26 ASHIKA I .S. 27 ATHIRA ANILKUMAR 28 A Economics 29 FARHA V NOUSHAD 30 MARY DIYA A G 31 N AMRUTHA 30 A English 31 N AMRUTHA 31 A English 32 S SHAFNA 33 SAFNA M SIRAJ 34 STEFFY MARAGATHAM P 34 A English 35 VARNA K V 36 ANANTH SAJU 40 RUBEENA HARIS 36 ANWIN SAJU 40 RUBEENA HARIS 36 CM Finance and Tax Model 1 18 Com Finance and Tax Model 1 19 Com Finance and Tax Model 1 10 B Com Finance and | 11     | VRINDA P S                        | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |
| 14 ANANDHU KRISHNA E S B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 15 SURABHI S MALLYA B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 16 SWETHA S KAMMATH B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 17 TESSY FRANKLIN B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 18 SHIFANA HASSAN P.R. B A Economics 19 SREEJITH C B. B A Economics 20 STENY REBELLO B A Economics 21 SUBAIDA K.S. B A Economics 22 VISHUPRASAD K.A. B A Economics 23 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV B A Economics 24 ANANTHU P.P. B A Economics 25 ASHHALA ANSAR B A Economics 26 ASHIKA I .S. B A Economics 27 ATHIRA ANILKUMAR B A Economics 28 ATHIRA R. B A Economics 29 FARHA V NOUSHAD B A English 30 MARY DIYA A G B A English 31 N AMRUTHA B A English 32 S SHAFNA B A English 33 SAFNA M SIRAJ B A English 34 STEFFY MARAGATHAM P B A English 35 VARNA K V B A English 36 ANAKHA N S B A English 37 ABHIRAM SANGEETH B B A English 38 ARYALAKSHMI K M B A English 39 ANWIN SAJU B A English 30 ANWIN SAJU B A English 30 RUBEENA HARIS BSC Physics  | 12     | AASHNA N R                        | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |
| 15 SURABHI S MALLYA  16 SWETHA S KAMMATH  17 TESSY FRANKLIN  18 SHIFANA HASSAN P.R.  19 SREEJITH C B.  20 STENY REBELLO  21 SUBAIDA K.S.  22 VISHUPRASAD K.A.  23 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV  24 ANANTHU P.P.  25 ASHHALA ANSAR  26 ASHIKA I .S.  27 ATHIRA ANILKUMAR  28 ATHIRA R.  29 FARHA V NOUSHAD  30 MARY DIYA A G  31 N AMRUTHA  32 S SHAFNA  33 SAFNA M SIRAJ  34 STEFFY MARAGATHAM P  35 VARNA K V  36 ANAKHA N S  37 ABHIRAM SANGEETH B  38 A English  30 ANWIN SAJU  39 ANWIN SAJU  30 B Com Finance and Tax Model 1  31 Com Finance and Tax Model 1  32 Com Finance and Tax Model 1  34 Economics  35 A Economics  36 A Economics  37 A Economics  38 A English  39 A English  30 B A English  31 B A English  32 Com Finance and Tax Model 1  31 Com Finance and Tax Model 1  31 B Com Finance and Tax Model 1  32 Com Finance and Tax Model 1  34 Economics  35 A Economics  36 A Economics  37 A Economics  38 A English  39 A English  39 A English  30 A English  30 A English  30 A English  30 A English  31 A English  32 Com Finance and Tax Model 1  33 B A English  34 B A English  35 A Economics  40 Rubeena Haris  40 Rubeena Haris  40 Rubeena Haris  40 Rubeena Haris   | 13     | AMITHA KRISHNA G                  | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |
| 16 SWETHA S KAMMATH B COM Finance and Tax Model 1 17 TESSY FRANKLIN B COM Finance and Tax Model 1 18 SHIFANA HASSAN P.R. B A Economics 19 SREEJITH C B. B A Economics 20 STENY REBELLO B A Economics 21 SUBAIDA K.S. B A Economics 22 VISHUPRASAD K.A. B A Economics 23 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV B A Economics 24 ANANTHU P.P. B A Economics 25 ASHHALA ANSAR B A Economics 26 ASHIKA I .S. B A Economics 27 ATHIRA ANILKUMAR B A Economics 28 ATHIRA R. B A Economics 29 FARHA V NOUSHAD B A English 30 MARY DIYA A G B A English 31 N AMRUTHA B A English 32 S SHAFNA B A English 33 SAFNA M SIRAJ B A English 34 STEFFY MARAGATHAM P B A English 35 VARNA K V B A English 36 ANAKHA N S B A English 37 ABHIRAM SANGEETH B B A English 38 ARYALAKSHMI K M B A English 39 ANWIN SAJU B A English 39 ANWIN SAJU B A English 30 CONTROL OF THE STANK B B A English 39 ANWIN SAJU B A English 39 CONTROL OF THE STANK B B A English 39 ANWIN SAJU B A English 30 CONTROL OF THE STANK B B CONTROL OF THE STANK B CONTRO | 14     | ANANDHU KRISHNA E S               | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |
| 17 TESSY FRANKLIN  18 SHIFANA HASSAN P.R.  19 SREEJITH C B.  20 STENY REBELLO  21 SUBAIDA K.S.  22 VISHUPRASAD K.A.  23 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV  24 ANANTHU P.P.  25 ASHHALA ANSAR  26 ASHIKA I .S.  27 ATHIRA ANILKUMAR  28 ATHIRA R.  29 FARHA V NOUSHAD  30 MARY DIYA A G  31 N AMRUTHA  32 S SHAFNA  33 SAFNA M SIRAJ  34 STEFFY MARAGATHAM P  36 ANAKHA N S  37 ABHIRAM SANGEETH B  38 A Economics  B Com Finance and Tax Model 1  B A Economics  B A English  | 15     | SURABHI S MALLYA                  | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |
| 18 SHIFANA HASSAN P.R. B A Economics  19 SREEJITH C B. B A Economics  20 STENY REBELLO B A Economics  21 SUBAIDA K.S. B A Economics  22 VISHUPRASAD K.A. B A Economics  23 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV B A Economics  24 ANANTHU P.P. B A Economics  25 ASHHALA ANSAR B A Economics  26 ASHIKA I .S. B A Economics  27 ATHIRA ANILKUMAR B A Economics  28 ATHIRA R. B A Economics  29 FARHA V NOUSHAD B A English  30 MARY DIYA A G B A English  31 N AMRUTHA B A English  32 S SHAFNA B A English  33 SAFNA M SIRAJ B A English  34 STEFFY MARAGATHAM P B A English  35 VARNA K V B A English  36 ANAKHA N S B A English  37 ABHIRAM SANGEETH B B A English  38 ARYALAKSHMI K M B A English  39 ANWIN SAJU B A English  40 RUBEENA HARIS BSC Physics   | 16     | SWETHA S KAMMATH                  | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |
| 19 SREEJITH C B. 20 STENY REBELLO B A Economics 21 SUBAIDA K.S. B A Economics 22 VISHUPRASAD K.A. B A Economics 23 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV B A Economics 24 ANANTHU P.P. B A Economics 25 ASHHALA ANSAR B A Economics 26 ASHIKA I .S. B A Economics 27 ATHIRA ANILKUMAR B A Economics 28 ATHIRA R. B A Economics 29 FARHA V NOUSHAD B A English 30 MARY DIYA A G B A English 31 N AMRUTHA B A English 32 S SHAFNA B A English 33 SAFNA M SIRAJ B A English 34 STEFFY MARAGATHAM P B A English 35 VARNA K V B A English 36 ANAKHA N S B A English 37 ABHIRAM SANGEETH B B A English 38 ARYALAKSHMI K M B A English 39 ANWIN SAJU B A English 40 RUBEENA HARIS BSC Physics  | 17     | TESSY FRANKLIN                    | B Com Finance and Tax Model 1 |
| 20 STENY REBELLO 21 SUBAIDA K.S. 22 VISHUPRASAD K.A. B A Economics 22 VISHUPRASAD K.A. B A Economics 23 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV B A Economics 24 ANANTHU P.P. B A Economics 25 ASHHALA ANSAR B A Economics 26 ASHIKA I .S. B A Economics 27 ATHIRA ANILKUMAR B A Economics 28 ATHIRA R. B A Economics 29 FARHA V NOUSHAD B A English 30 MARY DIYA A G B A English 31 N AMRUTHA B A English 32 S SHAFNA B A English 33 SAFNA M SIRAJ B A English 34 STEFFY MARAGATHAM P B A English 35 VARNA K V B A English 36 ANAKHA N S B A English 37 ABHIRAM SANGEETH B B A English 38 ARYALAKSHMI K M B A English 39 ANWIN SAJU B A English 40 RUBEENA HARIS BSC Physics   | 18     | SHIFANA HASSAN P.R.               | B A Economics                 |
| 21 SUBAIDA K.S.  22 VISHUPRASAD K.A.  B A Economics  23 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV  B A Economics  24 ANANTHU P.P.  B A Economics  25 ASHHALA ANSAR  B A Economics  26 ASHIKA I .S.  B A Economics  27 ATHIRA ANILKUMAR  B A Economics  28 ATHIRA R.  B A Economics  29 FARHA V NOUSHAD  B A English  30 MARY DIYA A G  B A English  31 N AMRUTHA  B A English  32 S SHAFNA  B A English  33 SAFNA M SIRAJ  B A English  34 STEFFY MARAGATHAM P  B A English  35 VARNA K V  B A English  36 ANAKHA N S  B A English  37 ABHIRAM SANGEETH B  B A English  38 ARYALAKSHMI K M  B A English  39 ANWIN SAJU  B A English  39 ANWIN SAJU  B A English  B C Physics  | 19     | SREEJITH C B.                     | B A Economics                 |
| 22 VISHUPRASAD K.A. B A Economics 23 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV B A Economics 24 ANANTHU P.P. B A Economics 25 ASHHALA ANSAR B A Economics 26 ASHIKA I .S. B A Economics 27 ATHIRA ANILKUMAR B A Economics 28 ATHIRA R. B A Economics 29 FARHA V NOUSHAD B A English 30 MARY DIYA A G B A English 31 N AMRUTHA B A English 32 S SHAFNA B A English 33 SAFNA M SIRAJ B A English 34 STEFFY MARAGATHAM P B A English 35 VARNA K V B A English 36 ANAKHA N S B A English 37 ABHIRAM SANGEETH B B A English 38 ARYALAKSHMI K M B A English 39 ANWIN SAJU B A English 40 RUBEENA HARIS BSC Physics  | 20     | STENY REBELLO                     | B A Economics                 |
| 23 ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV B A Economics 24 ANANTHU P.P. B A Economics 25 ASHHALA ANSAR B A Economics 26 ASHIKA I .S. B A Economics 27 ATHIRA ANILKUMAR B A Economics 28 ATHIRA R. B A Economics 29 FARHA V NOUSHAD B A English 30 MARY DIYA A G B A English 31 N AMRUTHA B A English 32 S SHAFNA B A English 33 SAFNA M SIRAJ B A English 34 STEFFY MARAGATHAM P B A English 35 VARNA K V B A English 36 ANAKHA N S B A English 37 ABHIRAM SANGEETH B B A English 38 ARYALAKSHMI K M B A English 39 ANWIN SAJU B A English 39 ANWIN SAJU B A English   | 21     | SUBAIDA K.S.                      | B A Economics                 |
| 24 ANANTHU P.P. 25 ASHHALA ANSAR B A Economics 26 ASHIKA I .S. B A Economics 27 ATHIRA ANILKUMAR B A Economics 28 ATHIRA R. B A Economics 29 FARHA V NOUSHAD B A English 30 MARY DIYA A G B A English 31 N AMRUTHA B A English 32 S SHAFNA B A English 33 SAFNA M SIRAJ B A English 34 STEFFY MARAGATHAM P B A English 35 VARNA K V B A English 36 ANAKHA N S B A English 37 ABHIRAM SANGEETH B B A English 38 ARYALAKSHMI K M B A English 39 ANWIN SAJU B A English B A Engli | 22     | VISHUPRASAD K.A.                  | B A Economics                 |
| 25 ASHHALA ANSAR B A Economics 26 ASHIKA I .S. B A Economics 27 ATHIRA ANILKUMAR B A Economics 28 ATHIRA R. B A Economics 29 FARHA V NOUSHAD B A English 30 MARY DIYA A G B A English 31 N AMRUTHA B A English 32 S SHAFNA B A English 33 SAFNA M SIRAJ B A English 34 STEFFY MARAGATHAM P B A English 35 VARNA K V B A English 36 ANAKHA N S B A English 37 ABHIRAM SANGEETH B B A English 38 ARYALAKSHMI K M B A English 39 ANWIN SAJU B A English B | 23     | ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV                | B A Economics                 |
| 26 ASHIKA I .S. B A Economics 27 ATHIRA ANILKUMAR B A Economics 28 ATHIRA R. B A Economics 29 FARHA V NOUSHAD B A English 30 MARY DIYA A G B A English 31 N AMRUTHA B A English 32 S SHAFNA B A English 33 SAFNA M SIRAJ B A English 34 STEFFY MARAGATHAM P B A English 35 VARNA K V B A English 36 ANAKHA N S B A English 37 ABHIRAM SANGEETH B B A English 38 ARYALAKSHMI K M B A English 39 ANWIN SAJU B A English 40 RUBEENA HARIS BSC Physics   | 24     | ANANTHU P.P.                      | B A Economics                 |
| 27 ATHIRA ANILKUMAR  28 ATHIRA R.  29 FARHA V NOUSHAD  30 MARY DIYA A G  31 N AMRUTHA  32 S SHAFNA  33 SAFNA M SIRAJ  34 STEFFY MARAGATHAM P  35 VARNA K V  36 ANAKHA N S  37 ABHIRAM SANGEETH B  38 ARYALAKSHMI K M  39 ANWIN SAJU  40 RUBEENA HARIS  B A Economics  B A Economics  B A English   | 25     | ASHHALA ANSAR                     | B A Economics                 |
| 28 ATHIRA R. B A Economics 29 FARHA V NOUSHAD B A English 30 MARY DIYA A G B A English 31 N AMRUTHA B A English 32 S SHAFNA B A English 33 SAFNA M SIRAJ B A English 34 STEFFY MARAGATHAM P B A English 35 VARNA K V B A English 36 ANAKHA N S B A English 37 ABHIRAM SANGEETH B B A English 38 ARYALAKSHMI K M B A English 39 ANWIN SAJU B A English 40 RUBEENA HARIS BSC Physics   | 26     | ASHIKA I .S.                      | B A Economics                 |
| 29 FARHA V NOUSHAD  30 MARY DIYA A G  31 N AMRUTHA  B A English  32 S SHAFNA  B A English  33 SAFNA M SIRAJ  B A English  34 STEFFY MARAGATHAM P  B A English  35 VARNA K V  B A English  36 ANAKHA N S  B A English  37 ABHIRAM SANGEETH B  B A English  38 ARYALAKSHMI K M  B A English  39 ANWIN SAJU  B A English  | 27     | ATHIRA ANILKUMAR                  | B A Economics                 |
| 30 MARY DIYA A G       B A English         31 N AMRUTHA       B A English         32 S SHAFNA       B A English         33 SAFNA M SIRAJ       B A English         34 STEFFY MARAGATHAM P       B A English         35 VARNA K V       B A English         36 ANAKHA N S       B A English         37 ABHIRAM SANGEETH B       B A English         38 ARYALAKSHMI K M       B A English         39 ANWIN SAJU       B A English         40 RUBEENA HARIS       BSC Physics   | 28     | ATHIRA R.                         | B A Economics                 |
| 31 N AMRUTHA       B A English         32 S SHAFNA       B A English         33 SAFNA M SIRAJ       B A English         34 STEFFY MARAGATHAM P       B A English         35 VARNA K V       B A English         36 ANAKHA N S       B A English         37 ABHIRAM SANGEETH B       B A English         38 ARYALAKSHMI K M       B A English         39 ANWIN SAJU       B A English         40 RUBEENA HARIS       BSc Physics  | 29     | FARHA V NOUSHAD                   | B A English                   |
| 32 S SHAFNA B A English 33 SAFNA M SIRAJ B A English 34 STEFFY MARAGATHAM P B A English 35 VARNA K V B A English 36 ANAKHA N S B A English 37 ABHIRAM SANGEETH B B A English 38 ARYALAKSHMI K M B A English 39 ANWIN SAJU B A English 40 RUBEENA HARIS BSc Physics   | 30     | MARY DIYA A G                     | B A English                   |
| 33 SAFNA M SIRAJ B A English 34 STEFFY MARAGATHAM P B A English 35 VARNA K V B A English 36 ANAKHA N S B A English 37 ABHIRAM SANGEETH B B A English 38 ARYALAKSHMI K M B A English 39 ANWIN SAJU B A English 40 RUBEENA HARIS BSC Physics   | 31     | N AMRUTHA                         | B A English                   |
| 34 STEFFY MARAGATHAM P B A English 35 VARNA K V B A English 36 ANAKHA N S B A English 37 ABHIRAM SANGEETH B B A English 38 ARYALAKSHMI K M B A English 39 ANWIN SAJU B A English 40 RUBEENA HARIS BSc Physics  | 32     | S SHAFNA                          | B A English                   |
| 35 VARNA K V B A English 36 ANAKHA N S B A English 37 ABHIRAM SANGEETH B B A English 38 ARYALAKSHMI K M B A English 39 ANWIN SAJU B A English 40 RUBEENA HARIS BSc Physics   | 33     | SAFNA M SIRAJ                     | B A English                   |
| 36 ANAKHA N S         B A English           37 ABHIRAM SANGEETH B         B A English           38 ARYALAKSHMI K M         B A English           39 ANWIN SAJU         B A English           40 RUBEENA HARIS         BSc Physics  | 34     | STEFFY MARAGATHAM P               | B A English                   |
| 37 ABHIRAM SANGEETH B B A English 38 ARYALAKSHMI K M B A English 39 ANWIN SAJU B A English 40 RUBEENA HARIS BSc Physics  | 35     | VARNA K V                         | B A English                   |
| 38 ARYALAKSHMI K M B A English 39 ANWIN SAJU B A English 40 RUBEENA HARIS BSc Physics  | 36     | ANAKHA N S                        | B A English                   |
| 39 ANWIN SAJU B A English 40 RUBEENA HARIS BSc Physics   | 37     | ABHIRAM SANGEETH B                | B A English                   |
| 40 RUBEENA HARIS BSc Physics   | 38     | ARYALAKSHMI K M                   | B A English                   |
|  | 39     | ANWIN SAJU                        | B A English                   |
| 41 SACHIN SUREND BSc Physics   | 40     | RUBEENA HARIS                     | BSc Physics                   |
|  | 41     | SACHIN SUREND                     | BSc Physics                   |



email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

### **KOCHI - 682 002**

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

| 42 | SAJNA N S               | BSc Physics |
|----|-------------------------|-------------|
| 43 | AGNEL JOLLY             | BSc Physics |
| 44 | AMEER SUHAIL K B        | BSc Physics |
| 45 | ANTONY SEBASTIAN ANJELO | BSc Physics |
| 46 | AZNA SALAM              | BSc Physics |
| 47 | IJAS AHAMMED            | BSc Physics |
| 48 | JOSEPH AMAL C X         | BSc Physics |
| 49 | MOHAMMED SALMAN A N     | BSc Physics |
| 50 | SNEHALAKSHMI M          | BSc Physics |





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms BINTO K BENNY, B Com Finance and Taxation has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms DEVIKA C A, B Com Finance and Taxation has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ENOSH PAUL, B Com Finance and Taxation has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms GANGA BINNY, B Com Finance and Taxation has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms KAVYA SIVADAS, B Com Finance and Taxation has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms LIJO M JOSEPH, B Com Finance and Taxation has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in





#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms MATHEW PAUL, B Com Finance and Taxation has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SAFUVANA PARVEEN P B, B Com Finance and Taxation has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SOOSHMA SEKHAR, B Com Finance and Taxation has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms VISHAK K S, B Com Finance and Taxation has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms VRINDA P S, B Com Finance and Taxation has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms AASHNA N R, B Com Finance and Taxation has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms AMITHA KRISHNA G, B Com Finance and Taxation has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ANANDHU KRISHNA E S, B Com Finance and Taxation has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SURABHI S MALLYA, B Com Finance and Taxation has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SWETHA S KAMMATH, B Com Finance and Taxation has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms TESSY FRANKLIN, B Com Finance and Taxation has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in





#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SHIFANA HASSAN P.R., B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SREEJITH C B., B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms STENY REBELLO, B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SUBAIDA K.S., B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms VISHUPRASAD K.A., B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ABHISHEK S. SAJEEV, B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ANANTHU P.P., B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ASHHALA ANSAR, B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ASHIKA I .S., B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ATHIRA ANILKUMAR, B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



#### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

#### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ATHIRA R., B A Economics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms FARHA V NOUSHAD, B A English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms MARY DIYA A G, B A English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms N AMRUTHA, B A English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms S SHAFNA, B A English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SAFNA M SIRAJ, B A English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms STEFFY MARAGATHAM P, B A English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms VARNA K V, B A English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ANAKHA N S, B A English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ABHIRAM SANGEETH B, B A English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ARYALAKSHMI K M, B A English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ANWIN SAJU, B A English has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms RUBEENA HARIS, BSc Physics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SACHIN SUREND, BSc Physics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SAJNA N S, BSc Physics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms AGNEL JOLLY, BSc Physics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms AMEER SUHAIL K B, BSc Physics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms ANTONY SEBASTIAN ANJELO, BSc Physics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms AZNA SALAM, BSc Physics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms IJAS AHAMMED, BSc Physics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms JOSEPH AMAL C X, BSc Physics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms MOHAMMED SALMAN A N, BSc Physics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator





# THE COCHIN COLLEGE

**KOCHI - 682 002** 

(Affiliated to Mahatma Gandhi University and Accredited by NAAC)

Website: www.thecochincollege.edu.in

email: email@thecochincollege.edu.in



### THE COCHIN COLLEGE, KOCHI - 2

Affiliated to M G University Accredited with B+ Grade by NAAC

### **Certificate of Participation**

Mr/Ms SNEHALAKSHMI M, BSc Physics has participated in the Language And Communication Development Programme-Puthiya Kalam Puthiya Ezhuth organised by The Cochin College, on 26/06/2020

> Dr. M. Geetha Principal in charge



Dr. Sindhu K. IQAC Coordinator

